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香港特別行政區政府知識產權署商標註冊處 
Trade Marks Registry, Intellectual Property Department 
The Government of the Hong Kong Special Administrative Region 

 
接納註冊 (全文本) 

 
商標註冊處處長已根據《商標條例》(第 559 章)第 42 條，接納下列商標的註冊申請。現根據《商標條
例》第 43 條及《商標規則》(第 559 章附屬法例)第 15 條，公布申請的詳情。 
 
根據《商標條例》第 44 條及《商標規則》第 16 條，任何人擬就下列商標的註冊提出反對，須在本公告
公布日期起計的三個月內，採用 表格第 T6 號提交反對通知。(例如，若果公布日期爲 2003 年 4 月 4
日，則該三個月的最後一日爲 2003 年 7 月 3 日。)反對通知須載有反對理由的陳述及《商標規則》第
16(2)條所提述的事宜。反對人須在提交反對通知的同時，將該通知的副本送交有關申請人。 
 
有關商標註冊處處長根據商標條例(第 43 章)第 13 條/商標條例(第 559 章)附表 5 第 10 條所接納的註冊申
請，請到 http://www.gld.gov.hk/cgi-bin/gld/egazette/index.cgi?lang=c&agree=0 檢視電子憲報。 
 

ACCEPTANCE FOR REGISTRATION (FULL VERSION) 
 
The Registrar of Trade Marks has accepted the following trade marks for registration under section 42 of 
the Trade Marks Ordinance (Cap. 559). Under section 43 of the Trade Marks Ordinance and rule 15 of the 
Trade Marks Rules (Cap. 559 sub. leg.), the particulars of the applications are published.  
 
Under section 44 of the Trade Marks Ordinance and rule 16 of the Trade Marks Rules, any person who 
wishes to oppose the registration of any of these marks shall, within the 3-month period beginning on 
the date of this publication, file a notice of opposition on Form T6. (For example, if the publication 
date is 4 April 2003, the last day of the 3-month period is 3 July 2003.) The notice of opposition shall 
include a statement of the grounds of opposition and the matters referred to in rule 16(2).  The 
opponent shall, at the same time as he files the notice of opposition, send a copy of it to the 
applicant of the application in question.  
 
For  applications for registration accepted by the Registrar of Trade Marks under section 13 of the 
Trade Marks Ordinance (Cap. 43)/section 10 of Schedule 5 to the Trade Marks Ordinance (Cap. 559), please 
view e-gazette at http://www.gld.gov.hk/cgi-bin/gld/egazette/index.cgi?lang=e&agree=0. 
 

類別 Class 16 
[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
303171339 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

合作金庫商業銀行股份有限公司(TAIWAN COOPERATIVE BANK, LTD.) 
台灣 臺北市中正區 館前路 77 號 

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 李宇祥，彭錦輝，郭威，葉澤深律師事務所 



公報編號 Journal No.: 790 公布日期 Publication Date: 25-05-2018 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 16-20 2/ 105 
 

750] Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

香港 灣仔港灣道 6-8 號 瑞安中心 1006-1007 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 16, 35, 36, 38, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 16:  
不屬別類的紙製品；便條本子；便條紙；便箋；便箋本；信封(文具)；信
紙；傳單；公司人員名片；公文套；分錢、數錢用托盤；分類賬本；刊物；
卡片；卡片座；卡紙板；卡紙板製品；卡紙板製的裝飾物；印刷出版品；印
刷出版物；印刷刊物；印刷品；印刷圖表；印刷成品；印刷時刻表；印刷
物；印刷紙；印刷紙(新聞紙)；印刷紙(書刊用紙)；印刷紙(膠版紙)；印刷
紙(証券紙)；合金名片盒；名片；名片簿；圖書；圖表；圖釘；地圖；宣傳
品(印刷品)；宣傳單；宣傳畫；小冊子；小冊子(手冊)；廣告印刷品；廣告
印刷物；手冊；支票夾(皮革製)；支票簿夾；收據；文件夾；日曆；日曆(年
曆)；日記簿；日誌；明信片；曆書；月曆；期刊；桌曆；活頁夾；活頁筆記
本；生日卡；發票；相簿；票；票據；筆記簿；紙或紙板製告示牌；紙或紙
板製廣告牌；紙或紙板製標誌牌；紙文件袋；紙袋；紙製品；行事曆；貴重
金屬名片盒；貼紙；賀卡；賀年及非賀年印刷品；賀年及非賀年紙製品；資
料夾；通知卡片(文具)；錄製計算機程序用紙帶和卡片。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

20-10-2014 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303384540 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 
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[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

MARKS AND SPENCER P.L.C. 
Waterside House 35 North Wharf Road London W2 1NW, UNITED KINGDOM 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

AWA Asia Limited 
Suite 1411, 14/F Leighton Centre 77 Leighton Road Causeway Bay, 
Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 16, 35, 36 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 16:  
Paper, cardboard and goods made from these materials, not included 
in other classes; printed matter; bookbinding material; 
photographs; stationery; adhesives for stationery or household 
purposes; artists' materials; paint brushes; typewriters and office 
requisites (except furniture); instructional and teaching material 
(except apparatus); plastic materials for packaging (not included 
in other classes); printers' type; printing blocks; books; 
stationery; stencil sets; plant labels; photo albums; gift cards; 
place mats (non-textile); coasters (non-textile); bin liners, 
perfumed bin liners; newspapers; magazines; baking cases of paper 
and cardboard; passport covers; paper and plastic carrier bags; in-
store décor, namely, posters, movable screens, hoarding, boarding, 
decorative tape and decorations, all made of paper and/or 
cardboard; loyalty cards of paper; loyalty tokens of paper. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

By consent, no. 300618787. 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

23-04-2015 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

22-04-2015 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

013972336 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

EUROPEAN UNION 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303573117 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

STURM HANDELS GMBH 
GRAF-BENTZEL-STRAßE 85, 72108 ROTTENBURG AM NECKAR, GERMANY 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

China Patent Agent (H.K.) Ltd. 
22/F, Great Eagle Centre, 23 Harbour Road, Wanchai, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 4, 5, 6, 8, 9, 11, 14, 16, 18, 20, 21, 22, 24, 25, 26, 34, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 16:  
steel letters, steel pens, adhesive tape dispensers [office 
requisites], address stamps, addressing machines, paper, posters, 
advertisement boards of paper or cardboard, franking machines for 
office use, postage meters for office use, clips for offices, 
staples for offices, pen clips, stapling presses [office 
requisites], albums, scrapbooks, pictures, prints [engravings], 
cigar bands, pencil sharpening machines, electric or non-electric, 
bookends, hand-rests for painters, aquarelles, watercolors 
[paintings], watercolours [paintings], architects' models, document 
files [stationery], writing slates, slate pencils, silver paper, 
modelling clay, arithmetical tables, calculating tables, 
engravings, lithographic works of art, paintings [pictures], framed 
or unframed, pencils, newspapers, periodicals, atlases, loose-leaf 
binders, gummed tape [stationery], mats for beer glasses, tickets, 
biological samples for use in microscopy [teaching materials], 
printing blocks, drawing pads, pads [stationery], spools for inking 
ribbons, wristbands for the retention of writing instruments, 
pamphlets, embroidery designs [patterns], drawing pins, thumbtacks, 
moisteners [office requisites], painters' brushes, blotters, stamps 
[seals], sealing stamps, inking pads, sealing wax, sealing machines 
for offices, sealing compounds for stationery purposes, writing or 
drawing books, trays for sorting and counting money, tracing 
patterns, tracing paper, tracing cloth, finger-stalls [office 
requisites], printing type, carbon paper, paper for recording 
machines, note books, square rulers, cards, charts, teaching 
materials [except apparatus], index cards [stationery], paper 
sheets [stationery], cardboard, hat boxes of cardboard, perforated 
cards for Jacquard looms, cardboard tubes, catalogues, tags for 
index cards, song books, rosaries, chaplets, composing frames 
[printing], folders for papers, jackets for papers, painters' 
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easels, numbers [type], Indian inks, chromolithographs [chromos], 
chromos, modelling wax, not for dental purposes, files [office 
requisites], office perforators, toilet paper, hygienic paper, 
books, compasses for drawing, type [numerals and letters], letters 
[type], composing sticks, letter trays, conical paper bags, 
correcting fluids [office requisites], correcting ink 
[heliography], pencil leads, histological sections for teaching 
purposes, French curves, covers [stationery], wrappers 
[stationery], writing chalk, chalk for lithography, tailors' chalk, 
chalk holders, pencil holders, pencil lead holders, cream 
containers of paper, paper clasps, rollers for typewriters, 
transfers [decalcomanias], decalcomanias, graphic prints, graining 
combs, drawing boards, drawing materials, drawing instruments, 
diagrams, envelopes [stationery], duplicators, etchings, wrapping 
paper, packing paper, nibs, typewriters, electric or non-electric, 
pen cases, boxes for pens, nibs of gold, erasing products, writing 
materials, shields [paper seals], erasing shields, rubber erasers, 
electrocardiograph paper, punches [office requisites], ink, inking 
ribbons, inkwells, envelope sealing machines, for offices, 
photographs [printed], pen wipers, seals [stamps], fabrics for 
bookbinding, drawing sets, ledgers [books], indexes, figurines 
[statuettes] of papier mâché, filter paper, filtering materials 
[paper], forms, printed, office requisites, except furniture, 
charcoal pencils, stencils [stationery], galley racks [printing], 
electrotypes, geographical maps, terrestrial globes, artists' 
watercolor [watercolour] saucers, watercolor [watercolour] saucers 
for artists, artists' watercolor saucers, artists' watercolour 
saucers, graphic reproductions, graphic representations, scrapers 
[erasers] for offices, engraving plates, hectographs, printed 
timetables, moisteners for gummed surfaces [office requisites], 
postcards, printed matter, hand labelling appliances, printers' 
blankets, not of textile, printing sets, portable [office 
requisites], printed publications, manuals [handbooks], handbooks 
[manuals], writing paper, paperweights, tracing needles for drawing 
purposes, drawing pens, table linen of paper, lithographs, 
lithographic stones, booklets, luminous paper, papier mâché, 
manifolds [stationery], marking chalk, plastics for modelling, 
modelling materials, modelling paste, handkerchiefs of paper, 
inking sheets for duplicators, tablecloths of paper, blackboards, 
paper-clips, numbering apparatus, oleographs, binding strips 
[bookbinding], sealing wafers, palettes for painters, pantographs 
[drawing instruments], stationery, parchment paper, pastels 
[crayons], sewing patterns, stencil cases, house painters' rollers, 
canvas for painting, paint boxes [articles for use in school], 
plastic film for wrapping, apparatus for mounting photographs, 
photograph stands, photo-engravings, blueprints, plans, folders 
[stationery], fountain pens, stencil plates, stencils, portraits, 
flower-pot covers of paper, covers of paper for flower pots, 
mimeograph apparatus and machines, paper tapes and cards for the 
recordal of computer programmes, prospectuses, paper for 
radiograms, drawing rulers, printers' reglets, bookbinding 
material, bookbindings, cloth for bookbinding, bookbinding cloth, 
cords for bookbinding, bookbinding cords, inking sheets for 
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document reproducing machines, pens [office requisites], magazines 
[periodicals], paper ribbons, typewriter ribbons, bags [envelopes, 
pouches] of paper or plastics, for packaging, stamp pads, school 
supplies [stationery], bookmarkers, greeting cards, steatite 
[tailor's chalk], balls for ball-point pens, tablemats of paper, 
desk mats, typewriter keys, holders for stamps [seals], cases for 
stamps [seals], postage stamps, stamp stands, transparencies 
[stationery], vignetting apparatus, gluten [glue] for stationery or 
household purposes, adhesives [glues] for stationery or household 
purposes, adhesive tapes for stationery or household purposes, 
adhesive bands for stationery or household purposes, address plates 
for addressing machines, almanacs, calendars, starch paste 
[adhesive] for stationery or household purposes, paintbrushes, 
self-adhesive tapes for stationery or household purposes, elastic 
bands for offices, bibs of paper, wood pulp board [stationery], 
wood pulp paper, boxes of cardboard or paper, stands for pens and 
pencils, bottle envelopes of cardboard or paper, coasters of paper, 
announcement cards [stationery], plastic bubble packs for wrapping 
or packaging, flags of paper, paper shredders for office use, 
sheets of reclaimed cellulose for wrapping, cabinets for stationery 
[office requisites], glue for stationery or household purposes, 
pastes for stationery or household purposes, paper knives [cutters] 
[office requisites], paper cutters [office requisites], paper 
knives [office requisites], garbage bags of paper or of plastics, 
pencil sharpeners, electric or non-electric, tissues of paper for 
removing make-up, table napkins of paper, place mats of paper, 
drawing squares, drawing T-squares, penholders, writing cases 
[stationery], inkstands, writing cases [sets], handwriting 
specimens for copying, bottle wrappers of cardboard or paper, 
placards of paper or cardboard, towels of paper, face towels of 
paper, labels, not of textile, etching needles, viscose sheets for 
wrapping, gums [adhesives] for stationery or household purposes, 
gummed cloth for stationery purposes, isinglass for stationery or 
household purposes, bags for microwave cooking, paper coffee 
filters, plastic cling film, extensible, for palletization, inking 
ribbons for computer printers, signboards of paper or cardboard, 
stickers [stationery], bookbinding apparatus and machines [office 
equipment], comic books, copying paper [stationery], holders for 
checkbooks [cheque books], ink sticks, ink stones [ink reservoirs], 
musical greeting cards, newsletters, packaging material made of 
starches, waxed paper, passport holders, writing brushes, writing 
instruments, drawer liners of paper, perfumed or not, credit card 
imprinters, non-electric, document laminators for office use, Xuan 
paper for Chinese painting and calligraphy, writing board erasers, 
clipboards, chart pointers, non-electronic, paper bows, moulds for 
modelling clays [artists' materials], molds for modelling clays 
[artists' materials], money clips, trading cards other than for 
games, absorbent sheets of paper or plastic for foodstuff 
packaging, humidity control sheets of paper or plastic for 
foodstuff packaging, correcting tapes [office requisites], paint 
trays, marking pens [stationery], flyers, document holders 
[stationery], page holders, polymer modelling clay, obliterating 
stamps, packing [cushioning, stuffing] materials of paper or 
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cardboard, stuffing of paper or cardboard, banknotes, spray chalk, 
printed coupons, rice paper, printer blocks, printing blocks, memo 
blocks, blotting pads, sketch pads, note pads, memorandum pads, 
memo pads, drawing pads, scribble pads, scribbling pads, pads 
(stationery), paper pads, drawing pads, pens, pencils, stationery, 
office supplies, document folders, paper tapes, adhesive packaging 
tapes, tapes (adhesive)(stationery), tapes for typewriters, paper 
tapes for calculators, correcting tapes (office requisites), tamper 
evident tapes of plastic, paper tapes for calculating machines, 
adhesive tapes for stationery purposes, self-adhesive tapes for 
stationery use, double sided adhesive tapes for stationery use, 
adhesive tapes for stationery or household purposes, double-sided 
adhesive tapes for household use, blank paper computer tapes for 
recording programs, self-adhesive tapes for stationery and 
household purposes, self-adhesive tapes for stationery or household 
purposes, adhesive tapes. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

22-10-2015 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

21-04-2015 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

30 2015 101 839.6 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

GERMANY 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303623544 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 
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[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Hermès International 
24, rue du Faubourg Saint-Honoré 75008 PARIS, FRANCE 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 4, 6, 9, 11, 12, 16, 20, 22, 25, 27, 35, 38, 41, 43 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 16:  
Paper, cardboard, boxes, bags, sachets, envelopes and folders for 
packaging, wrapping paper, albums, printed matter, stationery, 
diaries, covers for diaries, almanacs, tear-off calendars, pads 
(stationery), paper sheets (stationery), drawing pads, writing or 
drawing books, calendars, note books, indexes, pencils, pencil 
leads, pencil holders, pencil lead holders, felt-tip pens, fountain 
pens, pens, penholders, drawing pens, nibs, pen cases, pastels 
(crayons), pencil cases, drawing sets, pencil pots, index cards 
(stationery), writing paper, envelopes (stationery), artists' 
materials, paint boxes (articles for use in school), graphic 
prints, drawing instruments, drawing materials, paper-clips, 
holders for cheque books, prints, graphic representations and 
reproductions, photographs, photograph stands, pictures, portraits, 
posters, books, booklets, manuals, catalogues, pamphlets, 
periodicals, publications, leaflets, magazines, announcement cards 
(stationery), cards, musical greeting cards, postcards, money 
clips, advertisement boards of paper or cardboard, paper knives 
(cutters) (office requisites), table linen of paper, tablecloths of 
paper, table napkins of paper, place mats of paper, tablemats of 
paper, handkerchiefs of paper, bookmarkers, bookends, book 
dividers, passport holders, writing pads, hat boxes of cardboard, 
book covers, letter trays, writing materials, writing instruments,  
writing cases (sets), inkstands, inks, labels not of textile, 
paperweights, coloring books. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

09-12-2015 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304035140 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

SCA Hygiene Products AB 
SE-405 03 Göteborg, SWEDEN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 5, 9, 10, 16, 20, 21, 24, 35, 38, 41, 42, 44 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 16:  
Paper and paper articles, namely, paper wiping, drying, cleaning 
and polishing cloths and paper wash cloths in rolls and preformed; 
cellulose wipers; paper towels, paper handkerchiefs, paper napkins, 
kitchen rolls and toilet rolls made of paper; wash gloves made of 
paper; paper and plastic sachets and bags; protective covers made 
of paper; protective covers made of paper with plastic back sheet; 
bibs; paper table cloths; packaging made of paper or plastic; 
plastic material for packaging of soaps, degreasing agents, 
detergents. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

27-01-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304099258 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

SCA Hygiene Products AB 
SE-405 03 Göteborg, SWEDEN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 5, 9, 10, 16, 20, 21, 24, 35, 38, 41, 42, 44 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 16:  
Paper and paper articles, namely, paper wiping, drying, cleaning 
and polishing cloths and paper wash cloths in rolls and preformed; 
cellulose wipers; paper towels, paper handkerchiefs, paper napkins, 
kitchen rolls and toilet rolls made of paper; wash gloves made of 
paper; paper and plastic sachets and bags; protective covers made 
of paper; protective covers made of paper with plastic back sheet; 
bibs; paper table cloths; packagings made of paper or plastic; 
plastic material for packaging of soaps, degreasing agents, 
detergents. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

03-04-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304099267 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

SCA Hygiene Products AB 
SE-405 03 Göteborg, SWEDEN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 5, 9, 10, 16, 20, 21, 24, 35, 38, 41, 42, 44 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 16:  
Paper and paper articles, namely, paper wiping, drying, cleaning 
and polishing cloths and paper wash cloths in rolls and preformed; 
cellulose wipers; paper towels, paper handkerchiefs, paper napkins, 
kitchen rolls and toilet rolls made of paper; wash gloves made of 
paper; paper and plastic sachets and bags; protective covers made 
of paper; protective covers made of paper with plastic back sheet; 
bibs; paper table cloths; packagings made of paper or plastic; 
plastic material for packaging of soaps, degreasing agents, 
detergents. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

03-04-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 

N/A 
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Priority Applications: 
   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304100877 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours magenta and dark blue as elements 
of the trade mark. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

SCA Hygiene Products AB 
SE-405 03 Göteborg, SWEDEN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 5, 9, 10, 16, 20, 21, 24, 35, 38, 41, 42, 44 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 16:  
Paper and paper articles, namely, paper wiping, drying, cleaning 
and polishing cloths and paper wash cloths in rolls and preformed; 
cellulose wipers; paper towels, paper handkerchiefs, paper napkins, 
kitchen rolls and toilet rolls made of paper; wash gloves made of 
paper; paper and plastic sachets and bags; protective covers made 
of paper; protective covers made of paper with plastic back sheet; 
bibs; paper table cloths; packagings made of paper or plastic; 
plastic material for packaging of soaps, degreasing agents, 
detergents. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

05-04-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 
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[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304100886 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours magenta and dark blue as elements 
of the trade mark. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

SCA Hygiene Products AB 
SE-405 03 Göteborg, SWEDEN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 5, 9, 10, 16, 20, 21, 24, 35, 38, 41, 42, 44 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 16:  
Paper and paper articles, namely, paper wiping, drying, cleaning 
and polishing cloths and paper wash cloths in rolls and preformed; 
cellulose wipers; paper towels, paper handkerchiefs, paper napkins, 
kitchen rolls and toilet rolls made of paper; wash gloves made of 
paper; paper and plastic sachets and bags; protective covers made 
of paper; protective covers made of paper with plastic back sheet; 
bibs; paper table cloths; packagings made of paper or plastic; 
plastic material for packaging of soaps, degreasing agents, 
detergents. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 05-04-2017 
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Date of Filing: 
[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 

Dates of Priority Claimed: 
N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304219506 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

申請人聲稱紅色(彩通 1795U)為商標的一個要素。 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

王興德 
香港 九龍新蒲崗景福街 104 號 新時代工貿商業中心 10 樓 1003 室 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

王興德 
香港 九龍新蒲崗景福街 104 號 新時代工貿商業中心 10 樓 1003 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7, 16, 25, 39 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 16:  
公司信封及信紙 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

26-07-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 
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[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304248874AA 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The Applicant claims the colours brown and gold as elements of mark 
"B" in the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

MANNA GROUP INTERNATIONAL LIMITED（盈懋集團國際有限公司） 
Flat C, 3/F., Derrick Industrial Building, 49 Wong Chuk Hang Road, 
Wong Chuk Hang, Hong Kong. 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Lily Fenn & Partners, Solicitors and Notaries 
Room D, 32/F, Tower 1, Lippo Centre, 89 Queensway, Admiralty, Hong 
Kong. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

16, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 16: 
Paper and cardboard; printed matter; bookbinding material; drawing 
materials and materials for artists; plastic sheets, films and bags 
for wrapping and packaging; printing blocks. 
Class 35: 
Advertising; business management; business administration; all in 
relation to catering services. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

22-08-2017 
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[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304400036 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

MILLIMAGES 
88 rue de la Folie Méricourt 75011 PARIS, FRANCE 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

WENPING & CO. 
1701 Tung Wai Commercial Building, 111 Gloucester Road, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

16, 25, 28, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 16: 
Paper; cardboard; cardboard material; printed matter; newspapers; 
manuals; promotional brochures; brochures; books; printed 
publications; magazines; periodicals, wrapping paper; bags, sachets 
and wrappers of paper or plastics; crests (paper stamps); paper 
tags, pennants (of paper); posters; stickers [stationery items]; 
postcards, decals; drawings; images; paper tapes or cards for 
recording computer programs; teaching materials in the form of 
games (books); printed products; printed characters; clichés; 
instructional and teaching material (excluding the apparatus); 
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subscription cards (non-magnetic); television and radio program 
guide; notebooks, spiral notebooks, sketchbooks, address books, 
birthday notebooks, phone number books, stationery pads, writing 
paper and envelopes [stationery items], adhesive paper labels, gift 
wrapping paper, bags [envelopes, pouches] of paper or plastics for 
packaging, paper tablecloths, handkerchief of paper, felt-tip pens, 
coloured pencils, coloured pens, pencil lead holders, rulers, 
drawing rulers, pencil sharpeners, erasers, pencil cases and pens, 
encyclopaedias, books, stencils, school diaries, exercise books, 
calendars, notebooks, mail order catalogue for office equipment and 
supplies, comic books, travel books, paper handkerchiefs, paper 
toilet seat covers; diaries; stapler; colouring albums; photo 
albums; albums for self-adhesive stickers; office and stationery 
requisites; comics; blocks of paper; pencil boxes; cardboard boxes; 
notebooks; folders for documents; filing cabinets (office 
requisites); school supplies: books for self-adhesive stickers; 
directories, greeting cards, pencil. 
Class 25: 
Clothing, made-up clothing for men, women and children; knitwear 
and hosiery; lingerie, underwear, underpants; pyjamas, sleepwear, 
dressing gowns, bathrobes, including bath robes; sweaters, skirts, 
dresses, pants, cardigans; pullovers; knitwear (clothing); slip 
overs; vests; jackets, gabardines (clothing); raincoats; coats, 
shirts, sarongs; shirts; short-sleeve shirts; tee-shirts; sweaters; 
shorts; Bermuda shorts; layettes, scarves, ties, bow ties; scarves, 
gloves (clothing), mittens; headgear, hats; caps; visors 
(headgear); berets; night caps, including bathing caps; hosiery; 
bandanas; headbands [clothing], hair bands (night caps); turbans; 
earmuffs (clothing); neck warmers, mufflers, neck warmers; 
neckerchiefs, pocket squares (clothing); belts (clothing); leather 
belts [clothing], cloth belts [clothing]; suspenders; socks, 
stockings, tights; footwear (excluding orthopaedic shoes), shoes 
and slippers, slippers; boots, ankle boots, sneakers, beach shoes; 
skiing boots; soles for shoes; non-slip shoes; clogs (shoes); 
sneakers; sandals, including bathing sandals; underpants, including 
swim trunks, jerseys, including swimsuits; clothing for the 
practice of sports, excluding diving suits; sports shorts; 
waterproof clothing, fleece clothing, fur clothing; leather 
clothing, imitation leather clothing, polo shirts, cotton sweaters, 
parkas, overcoats, jackets, overcoats; trench coats; jackets; 
capes; hoods (clothing); fur coats; tunics; ponchos; costumes; 
masquerade and disguise costumes; uniforms; blouses; aprons 
(clothing); overalls (clothing), leisure shoes, canvas shoes, flip-
flops; rompers; baby bodysuits. 
Class 28: 
Games, toys including board games, puzzle games, strategy games, 
dexterity games, action and skill games, educational games for 
children and families, for one and/or several players, based on 
various elements made of cardboard, paper, wood, plastic, felt 
and/or other materials and/or sheets/cards and/or board and/or 
figurines; soft toys; stuffed animals as toys; inflatable basins 
for recreational activities; building blocks [toys]; playing cards, 
board games, gymnastics and sports articles excluding clothing, 
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carpets and shoes; game rackets and balls; skis and ski bindings; 
snowshoes; fins for swimmers; roller skates; skateboards; scooters; 
covers adapted for roller skates; boards for surfing; fencing 
weapons; boxing, baseball, golf gloves; Christmas tree decorations 
(excluding lighting articles and confectionery); fishing rods, 
reels for fishing rods, hooks; apparatus for physical exercise and 
exercise apparatus, stationary exercise bicycles; pet toys; soap 
bubbles [toys]; football nets; puzzles [games]; kites; party 
objects [party novelties]; paper party objects [party novelties]; 
paper party hats; disguise masks; confetti; figurines [toys]; 
action figures [toys]; moving figures (toy figures); collectible 
figurines as toys; game characters (toy figures); articulated 
characters [toys]; inflatable toys; talking toys; bathing toys; 
padded puppets; imaginary characters as toys; piñatas; cloth 
dolls; talking dolls; bouncy air bags [toys]; snow balls; 
wristbands for sport; floatation devices in the form of swimming 
boards for recreation; swimming armbands; swimming belts; swimming 
floats for recreation; foam floats for swimming; inflatable floats 
for swimming; swimming vests; automatic games other than those that 
are pre-paid and those designed for use only with television 
receivers, electronic games other than those designed to be used 
only with television receivers, video games; games of chance, 
joysticks for video games, controls for game consoles, masts for 
windsurfing boards, exploration kit for the discovery of the 
environment [toys]; balloons; rattles for babies; toys to be 
deformed; surprise toys; ride-on toys, mechanical movement toys; 
push toys; soft stuffing toys; pulling toys; action toys; lever 
action toys; battery action toys; electric action toys; electronic 
action toys; mechanical action toys; cradle toys; construction 
toys; babies' awakening toys; baby's play mats, cradle play toys; 
plastic toys; soft plush toys; flexible toys; water sprinkler toys; 
mechanical toys; mechanical toys made of metal; plastic mechanical 
toys; mechanical walkers' toys; multi-activity baby toys; multi-
activity toys for children; musical toys; doll houses; mobile 
(toys); puzzles; tops. 
Class 35: 
Advertising services; computerized on-line ordering services; 
wholesale, retail and mail order services relating to perfumery, 
cosmetics, laundry products, nail polish removers, nail polish, 
hair spray, bath salt, detergents, products for nail care, make-up 
powder, cosmetic cream, cosmetic wadding, make-up remover, cosmetic 
lotion, make-up products, mascara, toilet milk, shower gel, eye 
shadow, deodorant perfume, cosmetic pencils, lipstick, shoe wax, 
shampoo, conditioner, nail design stickers, software, cameras, 
radio, CD-ROMs, cartoons, vehicles, locomotion devices powered over 
land, air or water, anti-glare devices for vehicles, anti-theft 
alarms for vehicles, anti-theft devices for vehicles, prams, 
stroller covers, bicycle bells, cycles or tricycles, cycles, 
bicycles, and parts and accessories thereof, carts, tracks, vehicle 
seat covers, nets for cycles, bicycles or tricycles, golf carts, 
industrial trucks, headrests for vehicle seats, stroller hoods, 
hoods for vehicles, horns for vehicles, hubcaps, wheel hubs for 
vehicles, luggage racks for vehicles, luggage nets for vehicles, 
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mudguards, anti-skid devices for vehicle tyres, paddles, rowing 
boats, cycle pedals, pumps for bicycles, cycles or tricycles, 
strollers, saddle covers for cycles, bicycles, tricycles or 
motorcycles, saddles for bicycles, tricycles or motorcycles, seat 
belts for vehicle seats, child safety seats for vehicles, vehicle 
seats, combined safety seat belts for vehicle seats, sun blind 
adapted for automobile, wheel trims for vehicles, vehicle interior 
trim [upholstery], tumblers for vehicles, containers for aromatics 
and fragrances for vehicles, aircraft, inflatable air bags [safety 
devices for cars], aerostatic balloons, cars, coaches, mirrors, 
buses, motorcycles, shopping trolley, strollers, bicycle tyres, 
cycles, tricycles or motorcycles, electric vehicles, water 
vehicles, covers for vehicle handles, office and stationery 
articles, books, magazines, publications, luggage, bags, suitcases, 
furniture, mirrors, frames, inflatable pillows, air mattresses, 
sleeping bags, bead curtains for decoration, non-metal bed 
fittings, sleeping equipment (excluding for linen), pet berths, 
non-metal chests, bottle closures, bottle racks, bottle caps, 
uncoded plastic key cards, non-metallic chests, sound-producing 
decorative mobiles, clothes hangers and pegs (hooks), coat hangers 
[furniture], non-metallic containers, curtain tiebacks, curtain 
hooks, curtain support rails, curtain rings, curtain rods, curtain 
pegs, curtain rollers, cushions, towel dispensers, pet niches, 
beds, furniture, door trims, embroidery looms, non-electric fans 
for personal use, statues of wood, wax, plaster or plastic, fire 
breaks, pedestals for flowerpots, planters [furniture], hats, 
children's high chairs, non-metallic house numbers, non-
illuminated, non-metallic identification plates, cardboards, 
children's trotters, inflatable advertising objects, wooden 
letterboxes for doors, letterboxes [furniture items], magazine 
racks, mattresses, plastic containers for packaging, pillows, 
dressers, license plates for vehicles, signs, tool handles, trays, 
baskets, painting and picture frames, decorative edging strips of 
plastics and/or wood used with window treatments, ornaments and 
decorations for windows or doors made of or from plastics, wax, 
wood, cork, reed, rush, wicker, horn, bone, ivory, whalebone, 
shell, amber, mother-of-pearl, meerschaum and substitutes for these 
materials, airtight closures for bags, inflatable headrest, plastic 
decorations for food or lunch baskets, boxes for hanging or storing 
keys, medicine cabinets, key holders and key chains not of metal, 
door locks, armchairs, non-metal baskets, beds, benches 
[furniture], crates of wood or plastic, cabinetwork items, 
wardrobes, computer trolleys, wooden or plastic crates, seats, toy 
chests, corks, garment covers [storage], cradles, bamboo curtains, 
desks [furniture], roll-aways, headrests [furniture], key boards, 
bookshelves, drawers, locks [other than electrical], non-metallic, 
mannequins, shelves, sawing trestles, school furniture, seats, 
sofas, tables, desks, computer covers, umbrella stands, wardrobes, 
bulletin boards, plastic drain pipes [valves], vanities, stools, 
with or without feet, manna [baskets], ladders, of wood or plastic, 
removable sink mats, baby pens, cat scratching posts, indoor window 
blinds [furniture], works of art, figurines and statuettes and 
small decorations and ornaments of wood, cork, reed, cane, wicker, 
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horn, bone, ivory, whalebone, tortoiseshell, amber, mother-of-
pearl, meerschaum and substitutes for all these materials or wax, 
plaster or plastic, changing mat, wall-mount changing tables, 
sleeping bags for camping, non-metal locks for vehicles, non-metal 
trays, baby pen mats, non-metal knobs [handles], porcelain knobs 
(handles), household and kitchen utensils and containers, combs and 
sponges, brushes, brush materials, cleaning equipment, iron straw, 
unworked or semi-finished glass (excluding structural glass), 
glassware, porcelain and earthenware, [portable] baby baths, 
baskets, for domestic use, mugs, birdcages, non-electric household 
emulsifiers, ironing boards, boot pullers, bottle openers, electric 
and non-electric, bottle caps made of/from ceramics, porcelain, 
glass, crystal, earthenware, terracotta and porcelain, bottles, 
bowls, soap boxes, bread boards, buckets, cabarets [serving trays], 
cages for pets, cake moulds, waffle moulds, snuffers, candle 
holders, candlesticks, candy dishes, comb cases, chinoiserie, 
earthenware, chopsticks [kitchen implements], clothes drying racks, 
clothing stretchers, cleaning cloths, bottle racks, cocktail 
mixers, coffee filters, coffee grinders, coffee percolators, coffee 
services, coffee makers, electric combs, pet combs, socket bags, 
kitchen moulds, cooking pots, cooking pins, ice buckets, non-
electric portable coolers, cooking devices for refrigeration of 
foods containing heat exchange fluids for domestic use, corkscrews, 
electric and non-electric, cosmetic utensils, lids for dishes, pot 
holders, earthenware, cups, kitchen cutting boards, carafes, non-
electric fryers, soap dishes, soap dispensers, water bottles, 
glasses, vats, containers, garbage cans, egg cups, troughs, 
flowerpots, fly swatters, household gloves, [wine glasses] cups, 
graters, non-electric grills, heat-insulated containers, non-
electric bottle warmers, flower holders, ice buckets, ice cube 
moulds, ironing board covers, jugs, non-electric kettles, knife 
holders, carousels [cookingware], liquor services, snack boxes, 
menu holders, bowls, mixing spoons [kitchen utensils], mops, towel 
rails, napkin rings, sprinklers for watering cans, sponges for 
cleaning, fondue pots, paper dishes, dough cutters, hand pepper 
mills, perfumes, aromatic products, essential oils, perfume 
burners, perfume sprays, picnic baskets, piggy banks, lids for 
pots, pots, pressure cookers, salt shakers, pepper pots, pans, 
saucers, shovels, beard shaving brushes, shoe brushes, shoe horns, 
shoe [shoe tree] shapes, sieves, household fumigators, tureens, 
spice services, brush-holders, porcelain, terracotta or glass 
statues, figurines (statuettes) of porcelain, terracotta or glass, 
strainers, syringes for watering flowers and plants, tea boxes, tea 
balls, teapots, toilet brushes, toiletry sets, toilet paper 
holders, toilet sponges, toilet tissue dispensers, toiletry 
utensils, toothbrushes, electric toothbrushes, toothpick holders, 
toothpicks, towel bars and rings, trays for domestic use, 
tableware, trouser presses, pants stretchers, insulated bottles, 
vases, waffle irons and non-electric pancake pans, irons for 
cooking and baking, non-electric, washing boards, washing tubs, 
watering cans, watering devices, polishing apparatus for wax, works 
of art made of porcelain, terracotta or glass, decorative ornaments 
for windows or doors made of ceramic, porcelain, glass, crystal, 
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earthenware, terra cotta or porcelain, boxes and containers for 
foodstuffs, mousetraps, dental floss, tapes/belts for lunch boxes, 
receptacles for household purposes or the kitchen, containers for 
herbs and fragrances, glass boxes, brooms, brushes, butter dishes, 
butter bells, cauldrons, hand-held cleaning tools, clothes pegs, 
non-electric cooking utensils, eyebrow brushes, shoe brushes, 
frying pans, funnels, gardening gloves, glass balloons 
[containers], powder puffs, shakers, filters not of precious metal, 
whisks, beaters, non-electric, ice-cream makers, cookie cutters and 
(cookies), vinegar and oil bottles, vinegar and oil mills, make-up 
compacts, pill organizers, box covers, tissue paper or plastic 
holders, toothbrush holders, floss racks, household containers, 
household and domestic utensils, coffee services, non-electric 
coffee machines, kitchen containers, crockery, cases and boxes for 
household or household purposes, make-up removal equipment, 
drinking straws, deodorising appliances for personal use, waste 
baskets, bowls, beer steins, heat-insulated containers, heat-
insulated beverage containers, apartment aquariums, cosies for 
teapots, electric devices to attract and destroy insects, spatulas 
for cosmetic purposes, racks for cups, linens and towels, cushions, 
pillows, clothing, shoes, headwear, lace and embroidery, ribbons 
and laces, buttons, hooks and eyelets, pins and needles, artificial 
flowers, artificial fruits, artificial garlands, ornamental badges, 
badges not made of precious metals, zippers for bags, wristbands 
for sleeves, headbands, barrettes, clasps for belts, clasps for 
bodices, knots for hair, sewing boxes, boxes and cases for needles, 
straps for suspenders, braiding, buckles, shoe buckles, balls of 
needles, pincushions, hot-meltable pieces for the repair and 
ornamentation of textile articles, shoe staples, zippers, clothing 
clips, suspenders straps, artificial flower crowns, gold 
embroidery, haberdashery, hair clips, wick caps, hair curlers, hair 
curler pins, hair clips, hair nets, hair ornaments, hair pins, hat 
ornaments [not of precious metal], corset clips, knitting needles, 
shoe trimmings [not of precious metal], ribbons [prizes], ribbons 
with rosettes, sewing needles, thimbles, shoe hooks, shoe laces, 
bobblels [trimmings], tassels, wool cords, ponytail fasteners, 
safety pins, links and fasteners for bibs and aprons, jabots 
[lace], patchwork, child safety harness, buttons, collar sticks, 
hair wraps, decorative articles for hairwick caps, wigs, false 
hair, mobile phone charms, eyeglass charms, pet collars charms, 
charms accompanying beverage glassware intended for identification, 
carpets, straw mats, mats, linoleum and other floor coverings, non-
textile wall hangings, carpets for cars, bath mats, mats, gymnastic 
mats, non-textile wall hangings, vinyl flooring, wallpapers, vinyl 
wallpaper, textile wallpapers, wallpaper stencils, play mats, beach 
mats, games, toys, coffee, tea, chocolate, pastry, cakes, 
confectionery, ices, beers, mineral and aerated waters and non-
alcoholic beverages, fruit drinks and fruit juices, vegetable 
drinks and vegetable juices, syrups, concentrates and other 
preparations for making beverages, isotonic drinks, fruit nectars 
[non-alcoholic], pastilles for soft drinks, powders for soft 
drinks, sodas, syrups for drinks, table waters, waters [beverages], 
whey beverages, soft drinks, [non-alcoholic] cocktails, aperitifs 
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(non-alcoholic), mineral waters [beverages], honey-based soft 
drinks, smoothies [beverages of mixed fruits and vegetables], 
sodas, sorbets [beverages], almond milk [beverage], aloe-based 
beverages (non-alcoholic), tomato juice [beverages], charms for 
bracelets, charms for necklaces, jewellery charms, precious metal 
or base metal charms, leather or imitation leather key charms, 
metal or non-metal key charms, charms for key chains, omamori 
[lucky charms], key rings [broken rings with charm or trinket], 
disposable wipes impregnated with facial cleansing compositions, 
disposable wipes impregnated with personal cleansing compositions 
or chemicals, disposable wipes impregnated with cleaning 
compositions or chemical products for industrial and commercial 
use, baby diapers, disposable baby diapers, baby diapers, 
disposable baby diapers, disposable paper or baby diapers, textile 
diaper covers, embroidered clothing patches, greeting cards, 
pencils, sunscreens, sunscreen creams, sunscreens for cosmetic 
purposes, sun protection oils [cosmetics], sunscreen lotions, 
bronzing and sunscreen preparations, oils, gels and sun milk and 
after sun items [cosmetics], night lights [lamps] for children, 
lamps, beans, stuffed bags, household linen, bath linen , baby 
changing mats. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

16-01-2018 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304416066 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the color golden brown as an element of mark 
"A" in the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Timbird International Limited 
P.O. Box 957, Offshore Incorporations Centre, Road Town, Tortola, 
VIRGIN ISLANDS, BRITISH 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Mayer Brown JSM 
16th-19th Floors, Prince's Building, 10 Chater Road, Central, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

16, 29, 30, 32, 33, 35, 39, 43 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 16: 
Paper and cardboard products; paper bags; wrapping paper; boxes of 
cardboard or paper; packaging materials; gift vouchers; cards for 
use in connection with member reward schemes, incentive schemes, 
promotional schemes and customer loyalty schemes [other than 
encoded or magnetic]; catalogues; membership cards [other than 
encoded or magnetic]; membership certificates; name cards; 
identification cards [other than encoded or magnetic]; place cards; 
coasters of paper; display banners of paper or cardboard; display 
cards of paper or cardboard; postcards; posters; stationery; 
calendars; printed publications; greeting cards; musical greeting 
cards; Christmas cards; advertising and promotional materials; 
newsletters; circulars; brochures; table mats of paper; napkins. 
Class 29: 
Meat, fish, poultry and game; meat extracts; preserved, frozen, 
dried and cooked fruits and vegetables; jellies, jams, compotes; 
eggs; milk and milk products; oils and fats for food. 
Class 30: 
Coffee, tea, cocoa and artificial coffee; rice; tapioca and sago; 
flour and preparations made from cereals; bread, pastries and 
confectionery; edible ices; sugar, honey, treacle; yeast, baking-
powder; salt; mustard; vinegar, sauces (condiments); spices; ice 
(frozen water); XO sauce; coffee substitutes; coffee-based 
beverages; coffee beverages with milk; coffee flavorings; unroasted 
coffee; iced tea; tea-based beverages; tea leaves and tea products; 
chocolate; pralines; chocolate-based beverages; chocolate beverages 
with milk; cocoa-based beverages; cocoa beverages with milk; cocoa 
powder and cocoa products; vegetal preparations for use as coffee 
substitutes; crushed barley; malt extract for food; bread rolls; 
sandwiches; buns; tarts; biscuits; palmiers; crackers; malt 
biscuits; macaroons (pastry); bread sticks; desserts; cake paste; 
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cake powder; cakes; puddings; waffles; pies; muesli; flavorings, 
other than essential oils, for cakes; vanilla (flavorings); 
marzipan; cookies; almond paste; almond flakes; ferments for 
pastes; almond confectionery; peanut confectionery; quiches; egg 
rolls; candy for food; moon cakes; caramels (candy); fruit jellies 
(confectionery); fondants (confectionery); liquorice 
(confectionery); ice creams; binding agents for ice cream; powders 
for ice cream; sorbets (ices); frozen yoghurt (confectionery ices); 
molasses for food; balsamic vinegar; preparations for stiffening 
whipped cream. 
Class 32: 
Beers; mineral and aerated waters and other non-alcoholic 
beverages; fruit beverages and fruit juices; syrups and other 
preparations for making beverages. 
Class 33: 
Alcoholic beverages (except beers). 
Class 35: 
Advertising; business management; business administration; business 
administration of consumer loyalty programs; business 
administrative processing of purchase orders; retailing and online 
retail services of food products and non-alcoholic beverages; 
provision of e-commerce services and online ordering services in 
the field of food, drink and catering via a website. 
Class 39: 
Transport, packaging, storage and delivery of food and drink; 
transport and delivery of food and drink ordered from an Internet 
website or by means of telecommunications. 
Class 43: 
Services for providing food and drinks; bar services; cafés; 
cafeterias; coffee-shop services; canteens; bakery and catering 
services; restaurants; ice cream shop services; confectioner's shop 
services; delicatessen shop services; snack-bars; catering services 
provided online from a computer database or from the Internet; 
information relating to food, drink and catering services provided 
online from a computer database or from the Internet; providing of 
catering information by text and images in the field of food, drink 
and catering via a website. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

30-01-2018 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 

N/A 
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Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304421574 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours orange (HEX #F39900) and grey (HEX 
#727172) as elements of the trade mark. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Joyful and Health Chinese Medicine Centre Limited 
Suite 1222B, Ocean Centre, 5 Canton Road, Tsim Sha Tsui, Hong Kong 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Jeffrey Koo / Amanda Chu / Joyful and Health Chinese Medicine 
Centre Limited 
Suite 1222B, Ocean Centre, 5 Canton Road, Tsim Sha Tsui, Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

16, 35, 36, 41, 42, 44 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 16: 
Prospectuses (printed publication). 
Class 35: 
Advertising and sales promotion. 
Class 36: 
Insurance claims administration. 
Class 41: 
Medical training. 
Class 42: 
Quality assessment of medical clinics. 
Class 44: 
Medical services, medical centre. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

By consent, No. 302982682. 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

05-02-2018 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： N/A 
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Dates of Priority Claimed: 
[310] 優先權申請編號： 

Priority Application No.: 
N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304433490 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

JINGTIAN & GONGCHENG 
34/F, Tower 3, China Central Place, 77 Jianguo Road, Beijing 
100025, CHINA 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

CLT Patent & Trademark (H.K.) Ltd. 
Unit 09, 34/F., Office Tower, Convention Plaza, No. 1 Harbour Road, 
Wanchai, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

16, 35, 36, 41, 45 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 16: 
Printed matter; publications; magazines; periodicals; journals; 
brochures; photographs; stationery; writing implements; 
presentation portfolios for documents; office requisites; printed 
advertising materials; printed instructional and educational 
materials. 
Class 35: 
Business information, advisory, consultancy and administration 
services; tax advisory and consulting services; company secretarial 
services; recruiting and staffing services; human resource 
management; office functions; sales promotion for others; 
advertising; accounting; sponsorship search; business data, 
document and information management services. 
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Class 36: 
Advisory, consultancy and information services in relation to 
banking, finance and financial structures; financial advice 
relating to taxation; insurance consultancy; real estate 
consultancy; fiduciary; brokerage; surety services; art appraisal; 
charitable fund raising; lending against security; financial 
assessment of intangible assets. 
Class 41: 
Education and training services; organising and conducting 
presentations, conferences, seminars, training workshops, lectures 
and symposia; production of audio-visual presentations; publishing 
services; electronic publishing services; publication of 
information by means of a global computer network; amusements; 
mobile library services; health club services; operating lotteries. 
Class 45: 
Legal services; legal consultation and advisory services; legal 
research services; legal administration services; legal 
registration services; legal support services; legal auditing 
services; legal risk management services; legal compliance 
services; legal dispute management services; mediation, arbitration 
and dispute resolution services; litigation services; litigation 
support services; patent and trade mark attorney and agency 
services; intellectual property portfolio management services; 
legal services relating to project management services; personal 
background investigations; database licensing services; provision 
of legal information and documents. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

13-02-2018 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304433508 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

JINGTIAN & GONGCHENG 
34/F, Tower 3, China Central Place, 77 Jianguo Road, Beijing 
100025, CHINA 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

CLT Patent & Trademark (H.K.) Ltd. 
Unit 09, 34/F., Office Tower, Convention Plaza, No. 1 Harbour Road, 
Wanchai, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

16, 35, 36, 41, 45 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 16: 
Printed matter; publications; magazines; periodicals; journals; 
brochures; photographs; stationery; writing implements; 
presentation portfolios for documents; office requisites; printed 
advertising materials; printed instructional and educational 
materials. 
Class 35: 
Business information, advisory, consultancy and administration 
services; tax advisory and consulting services; company secretarial 
services; recruiting and staffing services; human resource 
management; office functions; sales promotion for others; 
advertising; accounting; sponsorship search; business data, 
document and information management services. 
Class 36: 
Advisory, consultancy and information services in relation to 
banking, finance and financial structures; financial advice 
relating to taxation; insurance consultancy; real estate 
consultancy; fiduciary; brokerage; surety services; art appraisal; 
charitable fund raising; lending against security; financial 
assessment of intangible assets. 
Class 41: 
Education and training services; organising and conducting 
presentations, conferences, seminars, training workshops, lectures 
and symposia; production of audio-visual presentations; publishing 
services; electronic publishing services; publication of 
information by means of a global computer network; amusements; 
mobile library services; health club services; operating lotteries. 
Class 45: 
Legal services; legal consultation and advisory services; legal 
research services; legal administration services; legal 



公報編號 Journal No.: 790 公布日期 Publication Date: 25-05-2018 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 16-20 29/ 105 
 

registration services; legal support services; legal auditing 
services; legal risk management services; legal compliance 
services; legal dispute management services; mediation, arbitration 
and dispute resolution services; litigation services; litigation 
support services; patent and trade mark attorney and agency 
services; intellectual property portfolio management services; 
legal services relating to project management services; personal 
background investigations; database licensing services; provision 
of legal information and documents. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

13-02-2018 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304433517 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colour red as an element of mark "A" in 
the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

JINGTIAN & GONGCHENG 
34/F, Tower 3, China Central Place, 77 Jianguo Road, Beijing 
100025, CHINA 

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： CLT Patent & Trademark (H.K.) Ltd. 
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750] Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Unit 09, 34/F., Office Tower, Convention Plaza, No. 1 Harbour Road, 
Wanchai, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

16, 35, 36, 41, 45 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 16: 
Printed matter; publications; magazines; periodicals; journals; 
brochures; photographs; stationery; writing implements; 
presentation portfolios for documents; office requisites; printed 
advertising materials; printed instructional and educational 
materials. 
Class 35: 
Business information, advisory, consultancy and administration 
services; tax advisory and consulting services; company secretarial 
services; recruiting and staffing services; human resource 
management; office functions; sales promotion for others; 
advertising; accounting; sponsorship search; business data, 
document and information management services. 
Class 36: 
Advisory, consultancy and information services in relation to 
banking, finance and financial structures; financial advice 
relating to taxation; insurance consultancy; real estate 
consultancy; fiduciary; brokerage; surety services; art appraisal; 
charitable fund raising; lending against security; financial 
assessment of intangible assets. 
Class 41: 
Education and training services; organising and conducting 
presentations, conferences, seminars, training workshops, lectures 
and symposia; production of audio-visual presentations; publishing 
services; electronic publishing services; publication of 
information by means of a global computer network; amusements; 
mobile library services; health club services; operating lotteries. 
Class 45: 
Legal services; legal consultation and advisory services; legal 
research services; legal administration services; legal 
registration services; legal support services; legal auditing 
services; legal risk management services; legal compliance 
services; legal dispute management services; mediation, arbitration 
and dispute resolution services; litigation services; litigation 
support services; patent and trade mark attorney and agency 
services; intellectual property portfolio management services; 
legal services relating to project management services; personal 
background investigations; database licensing services; provision 
of legal information and documents. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

13-02-2018 
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[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304433526 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colour red as an element of mark "A" in 
the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

JINGTIAN & GONGCHENG 
34/F, Tower 3, China Central Place, 77 Jianguo Road, Beijing 
100025, CHINA 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

CLT Patent & Trademark (H.K.) Ltd. 
Unit 09, 34/F., Office Tower, Convention Plaza, No. 1 Harbour Road, 
Wanchai, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

16, 35, 36, 41, 45 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 16: 
Printed matter; publications; magazines; periodicals; journals; 
brochures; photographs; stationery; writing implements; 
presentation portfolios for documents; office requisites; printed 
advertising materials; printed instructional and educational 
materials. 
Class 35: 
Business information, advisory, consultancy and administration 
services; tax advisory and consulting services; company secretarial 
services; recruiting and staffing services; human resource 
management; office functions; sales promotion for others; 
advertising; accounting; sponsorship search; business data, 
document and information management services. 
Class 36: 
Advisory, consultancy and information services in relation to 
banking, finance and financial structures; financial advice 
relating to taxation; insurance consultancy; real estate 
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consultancy; fiduciary; brokerage; surety services; art appraisal; 
charitable fund raising; lending against security; financial 
assessment of intangible assets. 
Class 41: 
Education and training services; organising and conducting 
presentations, conferences, seminars, training workshops, lectures 
and symposia; production of audio-visual presentations; publishing 
services; electronic publishing services; publication of 
information by means of a global computer network; amusements; 
mobile library services; health club services; operating lotteries. 
Class 45: 
Legal services; legal consultation and advisory services; legal 
research services; legal administration services; legal 
registration services; legal support services; legal auditing 
services; legal risk management services; legal compliance 
services; legal dispute management services; mediation, arbitration 
and dispute resolution services; litigation services; litigation 
support services; patent and trade mark attorney and agency 
services; intellectual property portfolio management services; 
legal services relating to project management services; personal 
background investigations; database licensing services; provision 
of legal information and documents. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

13-02-2018 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304433535 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colour red as an element of mark "A" in 
the series, and the colours red and white as elements of mark "C" 
in the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

JINGTIAN & GONGCHENG 
34/F, Tower 3, China Central Place, 77 Jianguo Road, Beijing 
100025, CHINA 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

CLT Patent & Trademark (H.K.) Ltd. 
Unit 09, 34/F., Office Tower, Convention Plaza, No. 1 Harbour Road, 
Wanchai, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

16, 35, 36, 41, 45 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 16: 
Printed matter; publications; magazines; periodicals; journals; 
brochures; photographs; stationery; writing implements; 
presentation portfolios for documents; office requisites; printed 
advertising materials; printed instructional and educational 
materials. 
Class 35: 
Business information, advisory, consultancy and administration 
services; tax advisory and consulting services; company secretarial 
services; recruiting and staffing services; human resource 
management; office functions; sales promotion for others; 
advertising; accounting; sponsorship search; business data, 
document and information management services. 
Class 36: 
Advisory, consultancy and information services in relation to 
banking, finance and financial structures; financial advice 
relating to taxation; insurance consultancy; real estate 
consultancy; fiduciary; brokerage; surety services; art appraisal; 
charitable fund raising; lending against security; financial 
assessment of intangible assets. 
Class 41: 
Education and training services; organising and conducting 
presentations, conferences, seminars, training workshops, lectures 
and symposia; production of audio-visual presentations; publishing 
services; electronic publishing services; publication of 
information by means of a global computer network; amusements; 
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mobile library services; health club services; operating lotteries. 
Class 45: 
Legal services; legal consultation and advisory services; legal 
research services; legal administration services; legal 
registration services; legal support services; legal auditing 
services; legal risk management services; legal compliance 
services; legal dispute management services; mediation, arbitration 
and dispute resolution services; litigation services; litigation 
support services; patent and trade mark attorney and agency 
services; intellectual property portfolio management services; 
legal services relating to project management services; personal 
background investigations; database licensing services; provision 
of legal information and documents. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

13-02-2018 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304433544 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： Yes 
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Series Mark: 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
The applicant claims the colour red as an element of mark "A" in 
the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

JINGTIAN & GONGCHENG 
34/F, Tower 3, China Central Place, 77 Jianguo Road, Beijing 
100025, CHINA 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

CLT Patent & Trademark (H.K.) Ltd. 
Unit 09, 34/F., Office Tower, Convention Plaza, No. 1 Harbour Road, 
Wanchai, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

16, 35, 36, 41, 45 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 16: 
Printed matter; publications; magazines; periodicals; journals; 
brochures; photographs; stationery; writing implements; 
presentation portfolios for documents; office requisites; printed 
advertising materials; printed instructional and educational 
materials. 
Class 35: 
Business information, advisory, consultancy and administration 
services; tax advisory and consulting services; company secretarial 
services; recruiting and staffing services; human resource 
management; office functions; sales promotion for others; 
advertising; accounting; sponsorship search; business data, 
document and information management services. 
Class 36: 
Advisory, consultancy and information services in relation to 
banking, finance and financial structures; financial advice 
relating to taxation; insurance consultancy; real estate 
consultancy; fiduciary; brokerage; surety services; art appraisal; 
charitable fund raising; lending against security; financial 
assessment of intangible assets. 
Class 41: 
Education and training services; organising and conducting 
presentations, conferences, seminars, training workshops, lectures 
and symposia; production of audio-visual presentations; publishing 
services; electronic publishing services; publication of 
information by means of a global computer network; amusements; 
mobile library services; health club services; operating lotteries. 
Class 45: 
Legal services; legal consultation and advisory services; legal 
research services; legal administration services; legal 
registration services; legal support services; legal auditing 
services; legal risk management services; legal compliance 
services; legal dispute management services; mediation, arbitration 
and dispute resolution services; litigation services; litigation 
support services; patent and trade mark attorney and agency 
services; intellectual property portfolio management services; 
legal services relating to project management services; personal 
background investigations; database licensing services; provision 
of legal information and documents. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 
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[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

13-02-2018 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304449718 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Xindao B.V. 
Verrijn Stuartlaan 1d, NETHERLANDS 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Mayer Brown JSM 
16th-19th Floors, Prince's Building, 10 Chater Road, Central, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

8, 9, 11, 16, 18, 21 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 16:  
Paper and cardboard; printed matter; printing and bookbinding 
equipment; photographs [printed]; paper for printing photographs; 
stationery; adhesives for stationery or household purposes; artists 
materials; paint brushes; typewriters and office requisites, except 
furniture; instructional and teaching material, except apparatus;  
plastic material for packaging, not included in other classes;  
printing blocks; correction fluid for printing blocks. 

[526] 卸棄： N/A 
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Disclaimer: 
[529] 限制： 

Limitation: 
N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

06-03-2018 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304464234 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Yao, Angelina See Mun (姚思敏) 
Rm 1104 Crawford House 70 Queen's Road Central, Central, Hong Kong 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Yao, Angelina See Mun (姚思敏) 
Rm 1104 Crawford House 70 Queen's Road Central, Central, Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

16, 35, 36, 38, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 16: 
Paper; printed matter; printed publications; books; catalogues; 
calendars; bookbinding material; photographs; pictures; stationery; 
artists' material; instructional and teaching material (except 
apparatus) 
Class 35: 
Advertising; business management; business administration; cost 
price analysis; economic forecasting 
Class 36: 
Insurance; financial affairs; financial analysis; capital 
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investments; charitable fund raising; fund investments; monetary 
affairs; real estate affairs 
Class 38: 
Telecommunications 
Class 41: 
Education; providing of training; organization of exhibitions for 
cultural or educational purposes; organization of shows; arranging 
and conducting of workshops; writing of texts, other than publicity 
of texts 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

19-03-2018 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304464252 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Yao, Angelina See Mun (姚思敏) 
Rm 1104 Crawford House 70 Queen's Road Central, Central, Hong Kong 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 

Yao, Angelina See Mun (姚思敏) 
Rm 1104 Crawford House 70 Queen's Road Central, Central, Hong Kong 
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Service: 
[511] 類別編號： 

Class(es) No(s).: 
16, 35, 36, 38, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 16: 
Paper; printed matter; printed publications; books; catalogues; 
calendars; bookbinding material; photographs; pictures; stationery; 
artists' material; instructional and teaching material (except 
apparatus) 
Class 35: 
Advertising; business management; business administration; cost 
price analysis; economic forecasting 
Class 36: 
Insurance; financial affairs; financial analysis; capital 
investments; charitable fund raising; fund investments; monetary 
affairs; real estate affairs 
Class 38: 
Telecommunications 
Class 41: 
Education; providing of training; organization of exhibitions for 
cultural or educational purposes; organization of shows; arranging 
and conducting of workshops; writing of texts, other than publicity 
of texts 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

19-03-2018 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304473342 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours red, pink, orange and yellow as 
elements of the trade mark. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

ART SOON ART POSSIBLE LIMITED 藝心藝堂有限公司 
UNIT C, 12/F, EASY TOWER, NO. 609 TAI NAN WEST STREET, CHEUNG SHA 
WAN, KOWLOON HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

CHUI & LAU Solicitors (Attn.: Mr. Mike Siu) 
Room 703-4, 7/F Wing On House, 71 Des Voeux Road Central, Central, 
Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

16, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 16: 
Printed matter; printed publication and material; instructional and 
teaching materials, forms, printed timetables; stationery; mailing 
stationery; drawing instruments and materials for students; table 
napkins of paper; sketch books; drawing books; scrap books; 
folders; promotional publication and material; banners of paper; 
flags of paper; backdrops of paper; letterheads; name cards; 
leaflets; brochures; newsletters; packaging materials; wrapping 
papers; printed awards, decorations of paper; all included in Class 
16. 
Class 41: 
Provision of training and information relating to art, design and 
arts education, entertainment or culture; provision of educational 
entertainment and cultural consultation services or activities 
relating to promote art; provision of consultation services or 
activities relating to design and arts education, entertainment or 
culture; arranging and conducting courses of instruction, workshops 
and field trips relating to promote art, design and arts education, 
entertainment or cultural activities; arranging and conducting 
courses of instruction, workshops and field trips via joint venture 
relating to promote art, design and arts education, entertainment 
or cultural activities; online publication of electronic books and 
journals; publication of books and magazine relating to promote 
art, design and arts education, entertainment or cultural 
activities; arranging and providing educational, entertainment and 
cultural activities at  shopping arcades, malls, clubhouses or in 
public areas relating to promote art, design and arts education, 
entertainment or cultural activities; arranging, organizing and 
conducting seminars, congresses, talks, speeches, or competitions 
relating to promote art, design and arts education, entertainment 
or cultural activities; arranging, organizing, production of live 
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performances, variety shows, parades, dramas, or art festival 
(indoor and outdoor); education services relating to arranging and 
organizing mobile learning in passenger vehicles including bus, van 
or in passenger boats relating to art, design and arts education, 
entertainment or culture; all included in Class 41. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

26-03-2018 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304473360 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

ART SOON ART POSSIBLE LIMITED 藝心藝堂有限公司 
UNIT C, 12/F, EASY TOWER, NO. 609 TAI NAN WEST STREET, CHEUNG SHA 
WAN, KOWLOON HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

CHUI & LAU Solicitors (Attn.: Mr. Mike Siu) 
Room 703-4, 7/F Wing On House, 71 Des Voeux Road Central, Central, 
Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

16, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 16: 
Printed matter; printed publication and material; instructional and 
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teaching materials, forms, printed timetables; stationery; mailing 
stationery; drawing instruments and materials for students; table 
napkins of paper; sketch books; drawing books; scrap books; 
folders; promotional publication and material; banners of paper; 
flags of paper; backdrops of paper; letterheads; name cards; 
leaflets; brochures; newsletters; packaging materials; wrapping 
papers; printed awards, decorations of paper; all included in Class 
16. 
Class 41: 
Provision of training and information relating to art, design and 
arts education, entertainment or culture; provision of educational 
entertainment and cultural consultation services or activities 
relating to promote art; provision of consultation services or 
activities relating to design and arts education, entertainment or 
culture; arranging and conducting courses of instruction, workshops 
and field trips relating to promote art, design and arts education, 
entertainment or cultural activities; arranging and conducting 
courses of instruction, workshops and field trips via joint venture 
relating to promote art, design and arts education, entertainment 
or cultural activities; online publication of electronic books and 
journals; publication of books and magazine relating to promote 
art, design and arts education, entertainment or cultural 
activities; arranging and providing educational, entertainment and 
cultural activities at  shopping arcades, malls, clubhouses or in 
public areas relating to promote art, design and arts education, 
entertainment or cultural activities; arranging, organizing and 
conducting seminars, congresses, talks, speeches, or competitions 
relating to promote art, design and arts education, entertainment 
or cultural activities; arranging, organizing, production of live 
performances, variety shows, parades, dramas, or art festival 
(indoor and outdoor); education services relating to arranging and 
organizing mobile learning in passenger vehicles including bus, van 
or in passenger boats relating to art, design and arts education, 
entertainment or culture; all included in Class 41. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

26-03-2018 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304473379 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

ART SOON ART POSSIBLE LIMITED 藝心藝堂有限公司 
UNIT C, 12/F, EASY TOWER, NO. 609 TAI NAN WEST STREET, CHEUNG SHA 
WAN, KOWLOON HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

CHUI & LAU Solicitors (Attn.: Mr. Mike Siu) 
Room 703-4, 7/F Wing On House, 71 Des Voeux Road Central, Central, 
Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

16, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 16: 
Printed matter; printed publication and material; instructional and 
teaching materials, forms, printed timetables; stationery; mailing 
stationery; drawing instruments and materials for students; table 
napkins of paper; sketch books; drawing books; scrap books; 
folders; promotional publication and material; banners of paper; 
flags of paper; backdrops of paper; letterheads; name cards; 
leaflets; brochures; newsletters; packaging materials; wrapping 
papers; printed awards, decorations of paper; all included in Class 
16. 
Class 41: 
Provision of training and information relating to art, design and 
arts education, entertainment or culture; provision of educational 
entertainment and cultural consultation services or activities 
relating to promote art; provision of consultation services or 
activities relating to design and arts education, entertainment or 
culture; arranging and conducting courses of instruction, workshops 
and field trips relating to promote art, design and arts education, 
entertainment or cultural activities; arranging and conducting 
courses of instruction, workshops and field trips via joint venture 
relating to promote art, design and arts education, entertainment 
or cultural activities; online publication of electronic books and 
journals; publication of books and magazine relating to promote 
art, design and arts education, entertainment or cultural 
activities; arranging and providing educational, entertainment and 
cultural activities at  shopping arcades, malls, clubhouses or in 
public areas relating to promote art, design and arts education, 
entertainment or cultural activities; arranging, organizing and 
conducting seminars, congresses, talks, speeches, or competitions 
relating to promote art, design and arts education, entertainment 
or cultural activities; arranging, organizing, production of live 
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performances, variety shows, parades, dramas, or art festival 
(indoor and outdoor); education services relating to arranging and 
organizing mobile learning in passenger vehicles including bus, van 
or in passenger boats relating to art, design and arts education, 
entertainment or culture; all included in Class 41. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

26-03-2018 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304483990 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Hae Dong BAE 
No.1002, 26, Nambusunhwan-ro 377-gil, Gangnam-gu, Seoul, KOREA, 
REPUBLIC OF 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Letters & Thoo Limited 
Suite 1008 Prosperity Millennia Plaza 663 King's Road Quarry Bay, 
HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

16 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 16: 
Adhesives (glues) for household purposes; Paper labels; Book 
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papers; Printing paper; Tissue for travel; Office requisites, 
except furniture; Stationery folders; Ball pens; Passport cases; 
Gift boxes; Paper bags; Tablecloths of paper; Inking ribbons; 
Rotary duplicators; Credit cards without magnetic coding; Printed 
matters (except books and periodicals); Pamphlets; Engravings; 
Animal and plant models; Printed publications. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

06-04-2018 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304487356 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

葉家敏 
香港 灣仔皇后大道東 109-115 號 智群商業中心 14 樓 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

智高稅務及管理顧問有限公司 
香港 灣仔皇后大道東 109-115 號 智群商業中心 14 樓 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

16, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 16: 
書 
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類別 41: 
在電腦網絡上提供在線遊戲服務；娛樂、運動及文化活動；頒獎禮、戲劇、
音樂會及現場表演；製作及發行（非運輸）影片、廣播及電視節目、電影、
報紙、影音節目及音樂唱片；製作音樂、廣播及電視節目及演出 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

10-04-2018 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304490217 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The Applicant claims the colour green as an element of mark "B" in 
the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 Power Truth Development Limited (威良發展有限公司) 
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姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Rm 506, 5/F, Tower 6, The Gateway, 9 Canton Road, Tsimshatsui, 
Kowloon, HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Reed Smith Richards Butler 
20/F, Alexandra House, 18 Chater Road, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

16, 19, 36, 37, 39, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 16: 
Publications; leaflets; brochures; flyers; newsletters; magazines; 
periodicals; stationery; photographs; printed matters; paper, 
cardboard and goods made from these materials, not included in 
other classes; all included in Class 16 
Class 19: 
Buildings, apartment buildings, offices, industrial buildings, car 
parks, swimming pools; Building materials, not of metal; non-
metallic transportable buildings; monuments, not of metal; 
advertisement columns and structures, not of metal; non-luminous 
and non-mechanical signs, not of metal; partitions, not of metal; 
works of art of stone, concrete or marble; balustrading; bicycle 
parking installations, not of metal; greenhouses, transportable, 
not of metal; all included in Class 19 
Class 36: 
Sales and letting of real estate on behalf of others; leasing of 
real estate; real estate management; real estate agency; rental of 
offices; accommodation management; management of property; renting 
of apartments and flats, rental of serviced apartments; management 
of rented accommodation; real estate investment; real estate 
brokerage; real estate appraisal; real estate affairs; advisory 
services relating to real estate; real estate evaluation; all 
included in Class 36 
Class 37: 
Real estate development; civil and building construction; building 
repair; property development; property maintenance; development of 
land; development of buildings; development of ports; housing 
development; construction and repair of recreational sports 
grounds; installation services; building refurbishment services; 
interior decoration services; installation, maintenance and repair 
services of telecommunications apparatus and instruments and parts 
therefor; consulting services relating to all the aforesaid 
services; All included in Class 37 
Class 39: 
Car parking; transport; leasing of car parking spaces; providing 
car parking facilities; garbage collection; waste clearance; 
transport and storage of waste; packaging and storage of goods; 
travel arrangement; all included in Class 39 
Class 41: 
Entertainment; sporting and cultural activities; providing 
entertainment facilities; providing recreation facilities; 
provision of swimming pool facilities; providing sporting and 
gymnasium facilities; organizing or group recreation activities; 
club services; club house services; health club services; 
information relating to entertainment and recreation; all included 
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in Class 41 
[526] 卸棄： 

Disclaimer: 
N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

12-04-2018 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304498534 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Yao, Angelina See Man (姚思敏) 
Rm 1104 Crawford House, 70 Queen's Road Central, Central, Hong Kong 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Yao, Angelina See Man (姚思敏) 
Rm 1104 Crawford House 70 Queen's Road Central, Central, Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

16, 35, 36, 38, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 16: 
Paper; printed matter; printed publications; books; catalogues; 
calendars; bookbinding material; photographs; pictures; stationery; 
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artists' material; instructional and teaching material (except 
apparatus) 
Class 35: 
Advertising; business management; business administration; cost 
price analysis; economic forecasting 
Class 36: 
Insurance; financial affairs; financial analysis; capital 
investments; charitable fund raising; fund investments; monetary 
affairs; real estate affairs 
Class 38: 
Telecommunications 
Class 41: 
Education; providing of training; organisation of exhibitions for 
cultural or educational purposes; organisation of shows; arranging 
and conducting of workshops; writing of texts, other than publicity 
of texts 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

19-04-2018 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304500206 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours orange and grey as elements of 
mark "A" in the series, the colours orange and white as elements of 
mark "B" in the series, and the colours orange, grey and blue as 
elements of mark "C" in the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Top Harvest Asia Limited 
Unit 505A, 5th Floor, Empire Centre, 68 Mody Road, Tsim Sha Tsui 
East, Kowloon, HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

MARKS & CLERK 
Level 9, Cyberport 1, 100 Cyberport Road, Pok Fu Lam, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

5, 16 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 16:  
Tissue paper; paper handkerchiefs; toilet paper rolls, toilet 
paper; kitchen paper towels, towels made of paper, kitchen roll of 
paper; interfold towels made of paper for wiping hands. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

20-04-2018 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304504301 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

中國仟和億教育培訓有限公司 
PO Box 309, Ugland House, Grand Cayman, KY1-1104, CAYMAN ISLANDS 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

麥仕奇香港 
香港 薄扶林數碼港道 100 號 數碼港第一座九樓 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 16, 35, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 16:  
書籍裝訂裝置和機器（辦公設備）；書籍；印刷出版物；平板印刷工藝品；
平板印刷白堊；描圖紙；紙或紙板製廣告牌；書寫本；自來水筆；書擋；全
部屬於第 16 類。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

25-04-2018 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304504815 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

雲網科技有限公司 
香港 銅鑼灣渣甸街 5-19 號 京華中心 1202 室 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

德正新天國際知識產權代理有限公司 
香港 九龍尖沙咀廣東道 5號 海港城海洋中心 8樓 826 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 16, 28, 35, 36, 38, 41, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 16:  
藍圖；平面圖；書簽；日曆（年曆）；賀卡；卡片；圖表；紙制小雕像；海
報；建築模型；地圖冊；連環漫畫書；印刷出版物；地圖；歌曲集；印刷時
刻表；說明書；帶有電子發聲裝置的兒童圖書；制模型用塑料；模型材料；
教學材料（儀器除外）；比例尺；鋼字；凸印版；印模（雕板）；印刷鉛
字；印刷紙（包括膠版紙、新聞紙、書刊用紙、證券紙、凹版紙、凸版
紙）；紙制杯墊；紙制餐桌用布；紙或紙板制廣告牌 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

25-04-2018 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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[210] 

商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304506255 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

尚品之薈有限公司 
香港 干諾道西 118 號 28 樓 2806-07 室 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

尚品之薈有限公司 
香港 干諾道西 118 號 28 樓 2806-07 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

16, 29, 35, 39, 43 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 16: 
印刷品、照片、教育或教學用品、包裝和打包用塑料紙、塑料膜和塑料袋；
印刷鉛字，印版。 
類別 29: 
肉，魚、家禽和野味、醃漬、冷凍、乾製及煮熟的水果和蔬菜 
類別 35: 
廣告、商業經營、商業管理、辦公事務。 
類別 39: 
運輸、商品包裝和貯藏 
類別 43: 
提供食物和飲料服務 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 26-04-2018 
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Date of Filing: 
[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 

Dates of Priority Claimed: 
不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304509270 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

EVOLIS SA 
ZI Angers Beaucouze, 14, avenue de la Fontaine, 49070 Beaucouze, 
FRANCE 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

WENPING & CO. 
1701 Tung Wai Commercial Building, 111 Gloucester Road, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 16 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 16:  
Color and monochrome ribbons for use with printers; color and 
monochrome ribbons with the option of interfering and securing data 
for use with printers; transparent protective ribbons for use with 
printers; transparent protective ribbons with hologram for use with 
printers; blank paper and cardboard cards; business cards; paper 
and cardboard for identification cards and badges; holders for 
identification badges not made of leather or imitation leather; not 
coded secure identification cards. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： N/A 
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Others 
[220] 提交日期： 

Date of Filing: 
27-04-2018 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304511790 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Plant A Foods Hong Kong Limited 
28/F., One Kowloon, 1 Wang Yuen Street, Kowloon Bay, HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

P. C. Woo & Co. 
12th Floor, Prince's Building, 10 Chater Road, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

16, 29 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 16: 
Paper and cardboard; printed matter; photographs; instructional and 
teaching materials; plastic sheets, films and bags for wrapping and 
packaging; packaging containers. 
Class 29: 
Meat substitutes; formed textured plant-based proteins being 
foodstuffs for human consumption; formed textured plant-based 
proteins used as ingredient for foods. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 
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 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

02-05-2018 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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類別 Class 17 
[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
304434390 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

李運新 
中國內地 廣東省五華縣 河東鎮增塘村中正樓 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

精英知識產權服務有限公司 
香港 九龍彌敦道 695 號 永如大廈 12 字樓 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

17 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 17: 
乳膠（天然膠）；合成橡膠；橡皮圈；墊片（密封墊）；非紡織用彈性紗；
非包裝用塑膠膜；非金屬軟管；絕緣、隔熱、隔音用材料；電纜絕緣體；絕
緣膠布；絕緣漆；電網用絕緣體；防水包裝物；橡膠或塑料製（填充或襯墊
用）包裝材料；電介質（絕緣體）；絕緣膠帶；絕緣、隔熱、隔音用物體；
隔熱耐火材料；絕緣、隔熱、隔音用金屬箔；軟管用非金屬附件 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

14-02-2018 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304492387 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

GOH CHIANG LOCK 
NO.15-17G, JALAN SR8/1, SERDANG RAYA, 43300 SERI, KEMBANGAN, 
SELANGOR, MALAYSIA 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Accolade IP Limited 
Rm 701-2, 7/F, Fu Fai Commercial Centre, 27 Hillier Street, Sheung 
Wan, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

17 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 17: 
Anti-dazzle films for windows [tinted films]; fiberglass for 
insulation; fibers (plastic-), not for use in textiles; film 
(plastic-), not for wrapping; filtering materials [semi-processed 
foams or films of plastic]. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

13-04-2018 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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類別 Class 18 
[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
303573117 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

STURM HANDELS GMBH 
GRAF-BENTZEL-STRAßE 85, 72108 ROTTENBURG AM NECKAR, GERMANY 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

China Patent Agent (H.K.) Ltd. 
22/F, Great Eagle Centre, 23 Harbour Road, Wanchai, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 4, 5, 6, 8, 9, 11, 14, 16, 18, 20, 21, 22, 24, 25, 26, 34, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 18:  
mountaineering sticks, alpenstocks, animal skins, pelts, umbrella 
rings, saddle trees, leather leashes, leather leads, fastenings for 
saddles, umbrella or parasol ribs, goldbeaters' skin, gut for 
making sausages, purses, bridoons, straps for soldiers' equipment, 
music cases, umbrella sticks, canes, walking sticks, walking stick 
seats, bits for animals [harness], frames for umbrellas or 
parasols, game bags [hunting accessories], school bags, school 
satchels, card cases [notecases], leatherboard, hat boxes of 
leather, horse collars, horse blankets, kid, muzzles, travelling 
trunks, collars for animals, leather laces, curried skins, harness 
straps, harness traces, straps of leather [saddlery], straps for 
skates, leather straps, leather thongs, butts [parts of hides], 
leather, unworked or semi-worked, leather twist, leather thread, 
trimmings of leather for furniture, leather trimmings for 
furniture, imitation leather, umbrellas, sling bags for carrying 
infants, parts of rubber for stirrups, stirrup leathers, tool bags, 
empty, whips, nose bags [feed bags], umbrella covers, casings, of 
leather, for springs, casings, of leather, for plate springs, knee-
pads for horses, covers for animals, clothing for pets, harness for 
animals, blinkers [harness], blinders [harness], traces [harness], 
rucksacks, backpacks, halters, head-stalls, walking stick handles, 
walking cane handles, cat o' nine tails, chin straps, of leather, 
moleskin [imitation of leather], handbag frames, parasols, fur, 
fur-skins, umbrella handles, pocket wallets, wheeled shopping bags, 
shopping bags, reins, attaché cases, bags for climbers, bags for 
campers, beach bags, handbags, travelling bags, bags [envelopes, 
pouches] of leather, for packaging, envelopes, of leather, for 
packaging, pouches, of leather, for packaging, girths of leather, 
riding saddles, saddlery, briefcases, travelling sets 
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[leatherware], valises, suitcase handles, valves of leather, cattle 
skins, boxes of leather or leatherboard, chain mesh purses, cases 
of leather or leatherboard, trunks [luggage], vanity cases, not 
fitted, chamois leather, other than for cleaning purposes, skins of 
chamois, other than for cleaning purposes, shoulder belts [straps] 
of leather, bandoliers, leather shoulder belts, leather shoulder 
straps, covers for horse saddles, boxes of vulcanised fibre, 
haversacks, garment bags for travel, bridles [harness], key cases, 
net bags for shopping, suitcases, furniture coverings of leather, 
pads for horse saddles, bags for sports, stirrups, harness 
fittings, horseshoes, slings for carrying infants, pouch baby 
carriers, bags, credit card cases [wallets], business card cases, 
randsels [Japanese school satchels], luggage tags, saddlecloths for 
horses. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

22-10-2015 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

21-04-2015 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

30 2015 101 839.6 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

GERMANY 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303617938AA 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 

Hermès International 
24, rue du Faubourg Saint-Honoré 75008 PARIS, FRANCE 



公報編號 Journal No.: 790 公布日期 Publication Date: 25-05-2018 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 16-20 61/ 105 
 

Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 4, 6, 11, 12, 18, 20, 22, 25, 26, 27, 41, 43 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 18:  
Leather, imitations of leather, handbags, travelling bags, 
rucksacks, school bags, school satchels, beach bags, shopping bags, 
garment bags for travel, bags for sports, baby changing bags, 
travelling rug bags, reticules (handbags), wheeled shopping bags, 
shoulder bags, bundles in the nature of all-purpose carrying bags, 
sling bags for carrying infants, slings for carrying infants, 
pocket wallets, purses, bank note holders, card cases (notecases), 
business card cases, credit card cases, briefcases, attaché cases, 
key cases (leatherware), tidies of leather, trunks, suitcases, 
travelling trunks, travelling sets in leather, pouches intended to 
hold toilet products (empty), vanity cases not fitted, clutch bags 
(leatherware), pouches (handbags for evening), minaudieres in the 
nature of small clutch purses, grooming bags, saddlery, riding 
saddles, saddle trees, bridles (harness), bridoons, straps of 
leather (saddlery), reins, horseshoes, horse collars, stirrups, 
parts of rubber for stirrups, stirrup leathers, harness, halters, 
fastenings for saddles, bands of leather, shoulder belts (straps) 
of leather, girth guard, running martingales, lead ropes, lunge 
lines, fetlock boots, tendon boots, polo wraps, stable wraps, horse 
fly bonnets, chin straps of leather, knee-pads for horses, blinkers 
(harness), horse blankets, covers for horse-saddles, pads for horse 
saddles, whips, cat o' nine tails, riding crops, saddle boxes, bits 
for animals (harness), harness fittings, wrist-straps, boxes and 
cases of leather or leather board, hat boxes of leather, boxes of 
vulcanized fibre, parasols, umbrellas, sunshades, umbrella rings, 
covers for umbrellas, umbrella sticks, umbrella handles, walking 
sticks, walking stick handles, walking stick seats, suitcase 
handles, collars for animals, leashes for animals, muzzles, 
clothing for pets, bags for animals, harness for animals, animal 
skins, bags for campers, bags for climbers, leather leashes, 
leather thread, trimmings of leather for furniture, furniture 
coverings of leather, moleskin (imitation of leather), bags 
(envelopes, pouches) of leather for packaging, label holders for 
luggage, coverings of skin (furs), leather, unworked or semi-
worked, empty tool bags of leather, game bags (hunting 
accessories). 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 03-12-2015 
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Date of Filing: 
[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 

Dates of Priority Claimed: 
N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303997739 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

CHANEL 
135, avenue Charles de Gaulle, 92200 Neuilly-sur-Seine, FRANCE 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Wilkinson & Grist 
6th Floor, Prince's Building, Chater Road, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

18 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 18: 
Leather and imitations of leather, and goods made from these 
materials, not included in other classes; animal skins; trunks and 
travelling bags; umbrellas and parasols; walking sticks; whips and 
saddlery; handbags; shoulder bags; evening handbags; travelling 
bags, backpacks; purses(bags); shopping bags, sports bags; garment 
bags; beach bags; bags and backpacks of schoolchildren; school 
satchels; thongs and leather straps; attached box and briefcase 
leather; leather or imitation leather briefcases; bags and wheeled 
bags; leather bags for packaging; bags or sachets (envelopes, 
pouches) of leather for packaging; bags garment bags (for travel); 
wallets and purses (including leather); leather key cases; card 
holders (leather goods); tickets doors; cases for the driving 
license of leather; leather cases and displays for business cards; 
trunks and boxes of leather; leather or imitation leather boxes; 
satchels; trunks for traveling; boxes intended for so-called 
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toiletries "vanity cases"; toilet bags (empty), and cosmetic kits 
(sold empty); travel kits (leather goods); shopping nets or bags; 
furs [animal skins]; leather furniture coverings; leather trimmings 
for furniture; harness for animals; riding equipment (saddlery, 
horse blankets, saddle covers for horses); leashes and collars for 
animals; clothing for animals; whips; carrying bags for animals. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

19-12-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304369474 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

LATIMO S.A. 
8, Rue du Marché-aux- Herbes, 3rd floor, L-1728, LUXEMBOURG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

WENPING & CO. 
1701 Tung Wai Commercial Building, 111 Gloucester Road, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 9, 14, 18, 24, 25, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： Class 18:  
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Specification: Bags; Canvas bags; Leather bags; Hand bags; Briefcases; Trunks 
[luggage]; Garment bags; Backpacks; Suitcases; Toiletry cases sold 
empty; Wallets; Key wallets; Pouches; Leather pouches; Purses; 
Business card cases; Credit card cases; Credit-card holders; 
Luggage tags; Key cases; Umbrellas; Parasols; Walking sticks; 
Whips; Saddlery; Make-up cases. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

14-12-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

07-12-2017 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

017566183 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

EUROPEAN UNION 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304424157 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Leupold & Stevens, Inc. 
P.O. Box 688, Beaverton, Oregon 97075, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Spruson & Ferguson (Hong Kong) Limited 
5001 Hopewell Centre, 183 Queen's Road East, HONG KONG 
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[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

8, 9, 13, 18 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 18:  
Sportsman's hunting bags; hiking poles. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

06-02-2018 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

02-02-2018 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

87/782,730 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

UNITED STATES 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304438819 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Stella McCartney Limited 
3 Olaf Street, London, W11 4BE, UNITED KINGDOM 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Robin Bridge & John Liu 
6th Floor, Emperor Commercial Centre, 39 Des Voeux Road Central, 
Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 9, 14, 18, 25, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 18:  
Bags; handbags; tote bags; shopping bags; school bags; rucksacks; 
backpacks; beach bags; cross bags; messenger bags; school 
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rucksacks; school satchels; duffle bags; city bags; belt bags; hip 
bags; casual bags; day packs; satchels; multi-function bags; sports 
bags; kit bags; vanity cases; toilet bags; cosmetics bags; 
briefcases; wallets; pocket wallets; purses; neck purses; pouches; 
credit card holders; coin holders; key cases; change purses; sling 
bags for carrying infants; nappy changing bags; music cases; 
suitcases; luggage; wheeled bags; garment bags; trunks and 
travelling bags; boxes and cases of imitation leather; umbrellas, 
parasols and walking sticks; umbrella covers; dog, cat, and animal 
collars and leads; dog, cat, and other smaller animal carriers; all 
the aforementioned goods, excluding those specifically designed and 
manufactured for use in motorcycling, auto sports, motor sports, 
motoring and motor-racing. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

21-02-2018 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304449718 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 

Xindao B.V. 
Verrijn Stuartlaan 1d, NETHERLANDS 
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Name,Address: 
[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Mayer Brown JSM 
16th-19th Floors, Prince's Building, 10 Chater Road, Central, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

8, 9, 11, 16, 18, 21 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 18:  
Leather and imitations of leather, and goods made of these 
materials and not included in other classes; animal skins, hides; 
trunks and travelling bags; umbrellas, parasols and walking sticks; 
whips, harness and saddlery. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

06-03-2018 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304450572 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

SHANGHAI XINGDU GARMENTS CO., LTD.(上海型度服飾有限公司) 
Room A1-9249, No.58 Fumin Branch Road, Hengsha Township, Chongming 
District, Shanghai (Shanghai Hengtai Economic Development Zone), 
CHINA 

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： HONG KONG UNITALEN INTELLECTUAL PROPERTY AGENCY LIMITED 
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750] Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

RM 1201, 12/F, GOLDEN ERA PLAZA, 39-55 SAI YEE ST, MONGKOK KLN, 
HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 14, 18, 24, 25, 26, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 18:  
Fur-skins; Pocket wallets; Shopping bags; Bags; Key cases; 
Furniture coverings of leather; Reins for guiding children; 
Umbrellas; canes; Harness fittings. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

06-03-2018 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304457683 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

LIFE's Inc. 
2-36-2, Kamimeguro, Meguro-ku, Tokyo, 153-0051 JAPAN, JAPAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Delong Intellectual Property Group (Hong Kong) Co., Limited 
UNIT E 10th FLOOR, CNT TOWER NO. 338 HENNESSY ROAD WAN CHAI, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 14, 18, 25, 26, 35 
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Class(es) No(s).: 
[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 
Class 18:  
Handbags; shopping bags; tote bags; school bags; beach bags; 
travelling bags; valises; suitcases; trunks [luggage]; purses and 
pocket wallets; key cases; business card cases. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

13-03-2018 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304463587 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

瑟克斯（香港）國際實業有限公司 
香港 九龍旺角花園街 2-16 號 好景商業中心 29樓 2914 室 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

禹泰管理諮詢有限公司 
香港 九龍旺角花園街 2-16 號 好景商業中心 29樓 2914 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 5, 18, 25 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 類別 18:  
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Specification: 背包，錢包（錢夾），手提包，旅行包，書包，公事包，行李箱，運動包，
皮制系帶，皮制帶子。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

19-03-2018 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304465161 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

ZOO INTERNATIONAL PTE. LTD. 
20 Evelyn Road #06-04, Singapore, 309309 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

TRANSWORLD CORPORATE SERVICES (HK) LIMITED 
Room 1307, Tower 2, Metroplaza, 223 Hing Fong Road, Kwai Chung, 
N.T. Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

18, 25, 28, 35, 40, 45 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 18: 
Bags for sports; Bags for use in sports for carrying sports 
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clothing 
Class 25: 
Sports clothing (other than golf gloves); Sports footwear; Sports 
hosiery; Sports jerseys; Sports jumpers; Sports shirts; Sports 
shoes; Sports singlets; Sports sweaters; Sportswear; Leisure wear; 
Apparel (clothing, footwear, headgear); Shorts 
Class 28: 
Sporting apparatus 
Class 35: 
Business management of sports people; Promotional management for 
sports personalities; Retailing of goods being bags for sports, 
bags for use in sports for carrying sports clothing, sports 
Clothing (other than golf gloves), sports footwear, sports hosiery; 
sports Jerseys, sports Jumpers, sports shirts, sports shoes, sports 
singlets, sports sweaters, sportswear, leisure wear, apparel 
(Clothing, footwear, headgear), shorts, sporting apparatus (by any 
means); Distribution (not being transport services) of goods being 
bags for sports, bags for use in sports for carrying sports 
clothing, sports Clothing (other than golf gloves), sports 
footwear, sports hosiery; sports jerseys, sports jumpers, sports 
shirts, sports shoes, sports singlets, sports sweaters, sportswear, 
leisure wear, apparel (Clothing, footwear, headgear), shorts, 
sporting apparatus and wholesale of bags for sports, bags for use 
in sports for carrying sports clothing, sports Clothing (other than 
golf gloves), sports footwear, sports hosiery; sports jerseys, 
sports jumpers, sports shirts, sports shoes, sports singlets, 
sports sweaters, sportswear, leisure wear, apparel (Clothing, 
footwear, headgear), shorts, sporting apparatus; Business promotion 
services; Demonstration of goods for promotional purposes; 
Promotion (advertising) of business; Promotional marketing; 
Sponsorship services (promotion and marketing services); Production 
of advertising material; Design of publicity material; Providing 
business information via a web site; Distribution of samples; 
Demonstration of goods; Manufacturer's representative services. 
Class 40: 
Custom manufacture of sportswear, team ware and other sports and 
leisure apparel and accessories 
Class 45: 
Licensing of custom manufacturing; licensed services relating to 
the manufacture of sportswear, team ware and other sports and 
leisure apparel and accessories 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

20-03-2018 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 
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[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304467736 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

ZOO INTERNATIONAL PTE. LTD. Company reg. no 201421027M 
20 Evelyn Road #06-04, Singapore, 309309 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

TRANSWORLD CORPORATE SERVICES (HK) LIMITED 
Room 1307, Tower 2, Metroplaza, 223 Hing Fong Road, Kwai Chung, 
N.T. Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

18, 25, 28, 35, 40, 45 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 18: 
Bags for sports; Bags for use in sports for carrying sports 
clothing 
Class 25: 
Sports clothing (other than golf gloves); Sports footwear; Sports 
hosiery; Sports jerseys; Sports jumpers; Sports shirts; Sports 
shoes; Sports singlets; Sports sweaters; Sportswear; Leisure wear; 
Apparel (clothing, footwear, headgear); Shorts 
Class 28: 
Sporting apparatus 
Class 35: 
Business management of sports people; Promotional management for 
sports personalities; Retailing of goods being bags for sports, 
bags for use in sports for carrying sports clothing, sports 
Clothing (other than golf gloves), sports footwear, sports hosiery; 
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sports Jerseys, sports Jumpers, sports shirts, sports shoes, sports 
singlets, sports sweaters, sportswear, leisure wear, apparel 
(Clothing, footwear, headgear), shorts, sporting apparatus (by any 
means); Distribution (not being transport services) of goods being 
bags for sports, bags for use in sports for carrying sports 
clothing, sports Clothing (other than golf gloves), sports 
footwear, sports hosiery; sports jerseys, sports jumpers, sports 
shirts, sports shoes, sports singlets, sports sweaters, sportswear, 
leisure wear, apparel (Clothing, footwear, headgear), shorts, 
sporting apparatus and wholesale of bags for sports, bags for use 
in sports for carrying sports clothing, sports Clothing (other than 
golf gloves), sports footwear, sports hosiery; sports jerseys, 
sports jumpers, sports shirts, sports shoes, sports singlets, 
sports sweaters, sportswear, leisure wear, apparel (Clothing, 
footwear, headgear), shorts, sporting apparatus; Business promotion 
services; Demonstration of goods for promotional purposes; 
Promotion (advertising) of business; Promotional marketing; 
Sponsorship services (promotion and marketing services); Production 
of advertising material; Design of publicity material; Providing 
business information via a web site; Distribution of samples; 
Demonstration of goods; Manufacturer's representative services. 
Class 40: 
Custom manufacture of sportswear, team ware and other sports and 
leisure apparel and accessories 
Class 45: 
Licensing of custom manufacturing; licensed services relating to 
the manufacture of sportswear, team ware and other sports and 
leisure apparel and accessories 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

21-03-2018 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304485105 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

樊增志 
中國內地 重慶市潼南縣 米心鎮夏家村 6組 227 號 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

標準香港企業註冊服務有限公司 
香港 九龍旺角彌敦道 678 號 華僑商業中心 15C 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

18, 25, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 18: 
仿皮革；動物皮；手提包；旅行箱；皮製帶子；錢包(錢夾)；帆布背包；背
包；公事包；傘。 
類別 25: 
服裝；帽；襪鞋；手套(服裝) ；褲子；圍巾；領帶；皮帶；襯衫。 
類別 35: 
拍賣；替他人推銷；為零售目的在通訊媒體上展示商品；電腦網絡上的線上
廣告；廣告版面設計；商業仲介服務；商業管理輔助；為消費者提供商業資
訊和建議（消費者建議機構）；組織商業或廣告交易會；市場行銷。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

09-04-2018 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304486285 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

ZOO INTERNATIONAL PTE. LTD. (Company reg. no 201421027M) 
20 Evelyn Road #06-04, Singapore, 309309 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

TRANSWORLD CORPORATE SERVICES (HK) LIMITED ATTN VICTOR EDMOND 
MCCLUKEY 
Room 1307, Tower 2, Metroplaza, 223 Hing Fong Road, Kwai Chung, 
N.T. Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

18, 25, 28, 35, 40, 45 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 18: 
Bags for sports; Bags for use in sports for carrying sports 
clothing 
Class 25: 
Sports clothing (other than golf gloves); Sports footwear; Sports 
hosiery; Sports jerseys; Sports jumpers; Sports shirts; Sports 
shoes; Sports singlets; Sports sweaters; Sportswear; Leisure wear; 
Apparel (clothing, footwear, headgear); Shorts 
Class 28: 
Sporting apparatus 
Class 35: 
Business management of sports people; Promotional management for 
sports personalities; Retailing of goods being bags for sports, 
bags for use in sports for carrying sports clothing, sports 
Clothing (other than golf gloves), sports footwear, sports hosiery; 
sports Jerseys, sports Jumpers, sports shirts, sports shoes, sports 
singlets, sports sweaters, sportswear, leisure wear, apparel 
(Clothing, footwear, headgear), shorts, sporting apparatus (by any 
means); Distribution (not being transport services) of goods being 
bags for sports, bags for use in sports for carrying sports 
clothing, sports Clothing (other than golf gloves), sports 
footwear, sports hosiery; sports jerseys, sports jumpers, sports 
shirts, sports shoes, sports singlets, sports sweaters, sportswear, 
leisure wear, apparel (Clothing, footwear, headgear), shorts, 
sporting apparatus and wholesale of bags for sports, bags for use 
in sports for carrying sports clothing, sports Clothing (other than 
golf gloves), sports footwear, sports hosiery; sports jerseys, 
sports jumpers, sports shirts, sports shoes, sports singlets, 
sports sweaters, sportswear, leisure wear, apparel (Clothing, 
footwear, headgear), shorts, sporting apparatus; Business promotion 
services; Demonstration of goods for promotional purposes; 
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Promotion (advertising) of business; Promotional marketing; 
Sponsorship services (promotion and marketing services); Production 
of advertising material; Design of publicity material; Providing 
business information via a web site; Distribution of samples; 
Demonstration of goods; Manufacturer's representative services. 
Class 40: 
Custom manufacture of sportswear, team ware and other sports and 
leisure apparel and accessories 
Class 45: 
Licensing of custom manufacturing; licensed services relating to 
the manufacture of sportswear, team ware and other sports and 
leisure apparel and accessories 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

09-04-2018 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304495320 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

HELLOLULU LIVING SOLUTIONS LIMITED 
ROOM 8D, 8/F., EFFICIENCY HOUSE, 35 TAI YAU STREET, SAN PO KONG, 
KOWLOON, HONG KONG 
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[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

HONG KONG INTELLECTUAL PROPERTY ADVISORY SERVICE LIMITED 
UNIT 1701, 17/F., EW INTERNATIONAL TOWER, 120 TEXACO ROAD, TSUEN 
WAN, NEW TERRITORIES, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

18 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 18: 
Luggage and carrying bags; school bags; school satchels; pocket 
wallets; rucksacks; backpacks; travelling bags; briefcases; 
haversacks; bags for sports; pouch baby carriers; randsels; 
suitcases with wheels; bags; all-purpose carrying bags; boxes of 
leather and imitation leather; bags made of leather, imitation of 
leather, plastics, woven materials, polyester, nylon, fabric and 
cotton material; laptop bags (not adapted); coin purses; purses; 
wallets; handbags; traveling bags; causal bags; shoulder bags; 
shopping bags; belt bags; garment bags; luggage; business card 
cases; bags for campers; cameras bags or cases [other than adapted 
or shaped]; waist bags; beach bags; shoe cases; sock cases; 
cosmetics bags sold empty; key cases; eco-friendly bags; tote bags; 
briefcase type portfolio; lunch bags; all included in Class 18. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

17-04-2018 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304499984 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 
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[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

北京澳亞傑環球商貿有限公司 
中國內地 北京市東城區 永定門外大街 86 號 4 號樓四層 419 號 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

標準香港企業註冊服務有限公司 
香港 九龍旺角彌敦道 678 號 華僑商業中心 15C 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

18, 25 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 18: 
動物皮；小山羊皮；軟毛皮（仿皮製品）；毛皮；半加工或未加工皮革；錢
包（錢夾）；背包；旅行包；手提包；運動包；皮製帶子；傢具用皮裝飾；
包；裘皮；傘；手杖；寵物服裝；動物用挽具；旅行用具（皮件）；鑰匙
包。 
類別 25: 
服裝；成品衣；靴；運動鞋；鞋底；足球鞋；鞋；帽；襪；手套（服裝）；
圍巾；腰帶；涼鞋；連身襯裙；拖鞋；嬰兒全套衣；海賓浴場用鞋；鞋幫；
鞋跟；領帶；套鞋。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

20-04-2018 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304503249 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： No 
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Series Mark: 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Projetclub 
4 Boulevard de Mons, 59650 Villeneuve d`Ascq, FRANCE 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Spruson & Ferguson (Hong Kong) Limited 
5001 Hopewell Centre, 183 Queen's Road East, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

18, 25, 28 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 18: 
Sports bags. 
Class 25: 
Clothing for racket sports, jumpers, cardigans, gilets, skirts, 
dresses, trousers, shorts, T-shirts, socks; headgear, hats, caps, 
head bands; sports shoes (these products being in relation to 
racket and ball sports); soles (these products being in relation to 
racket and ball sports). 
Class 28: 
Sports items not included in other classes (except clothing, 
footwear, mats); table tennis table, table tennis nets, playing 
balls, table tennis balls, rackets, table tennis bats, covers for 
table tennis bats. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

24-04-2018 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

15-11-2017 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

4404755 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

FRANCE 
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類別 Class 19 
[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
304407723 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

ASSA ABLOY Branding Sàrl 
11/13 Boulevard de la Foire, L-1528 Luxembourg, LUXEMBOURG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

CHINAHONGKONG IP LIMITED 
3011, 30/F, Office Tower, Convention Plaza, 1 Harbour Road, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7, 19, 20, 37 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 19:  
Doors, windows, barriers and gates, including security doors, 
industrial doors, garage doors, insulating doors, fire doors; door 
sections; openable wall sections, door leaves, door frames and door 
panels; linings for building and rails; door frames and protective 
door frames, not of metal; roller doors and roller shutters; 
turnstiles; windbreaks panels or fences; glass walls; parts and 
components of the aforementioned goods; all the aforementioned 
goods consisting mostly of non-metal. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

By consent, No. 301232469. 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

23-01-2018 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304464946 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Giant City Concrete Limited 
Workshop Nos. 1 and 2, 21/F, Sterling Centre, No. 11 Cheung Yue 
Street, Kowloon, HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

EBRAND LIMITED 
Unit 907, Tower 2, Silvercord, 30 Canton Road, Tsim Sha Tsui, 
Kowloon, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

19, 37, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 19: 
Concrete; concrete building elements; aggregates for buildings; 
building materials (non-metallic); non-metallic rigid pipes for 
building; asphalt, pitch and bitumen; non-metallic transportable 
buildings; monuments, not of metal. 
Class 37: 
concrete construction services; building construction services; 
restoration and renovation services for buildings and concrete 
structures; construction services, rental of concrete mixing 
vehicles and machines; rental of tools or building materials; 
rental of construction equipment; construction supervision and 
management services; construction project inspection; advisory 
services and provision of information relating to the foregoing. 
Class 42: 
Research and development for others; technical research; material 
testing; quality assessment; scientific and technological services; 
industrial analysis and research services; design and development 
of computer hardware and software; all of the aforesaid services in 
the field of construction. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 20-03-2018 
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Date of Filing: 
[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 

Dates of Priority Claimed: 
N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304490217 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The Applicant claims the colour green as an element of mark "B" in 
the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Power Truth Development Limited (威良發展有限公司) 
Rm 506, 5/F, Tower 6, The Gateway, 9 Canton Road, Tsimshatsui, 
Kowloon, HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Reed Smith Richards Butler 
20/F, Alexandra House, 18 Chater Road, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

16, 19, 36, 37, 39, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 19:  
Buildings, apartment buildings, offices, industrial buildings, car 
parks, swimming pools; Building materials, not of metal; non-
metallic transportable buildings; monuments, not of metal; 
advertisement columns and structures, not of metal; non-luminous 
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and non-mechanical signs, not of metal; partitions, not of metal; 
works of art of stone, concrete or marble; balustrading; bicycle 
parking installations, not of metal; greenhouses, transportable, 
not of metal; all included in Class 19 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

12-04-2018 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304503078 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

香港耀華木業有限公司 
香港 北角英皇道 250 號 北角城中心 1802B-A6 室 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

創毅商務秘書（香港）有限公司 
香港 北角英皇道 250 號 北角城中心 1802B 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

19, 20 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 19: 
非金屬的建築材料；建築用非金屬剛性管；柏油，瀝青；可移動非金屬建築
物；非金屬碑 
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類別 20: 
傢具，鏡子，相框；存儲或運輸用非金屬容器；未加工或半加工的骨、角、
鯨骨或珍珠母；貝殼；海泡石；黃琥珀。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

24-04-2018 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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類別 Class 20 
[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
303573117 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

STURM HANDELS GMBH 
GRAF-BENTZEL-STRAßE 85, 72108 ROTTENBURG AM NECKAR, GERMANY 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

China Patent Agent (H.K.) Ltd. 
22/F, Great Eagle Centre, 23 Harbour Road, Wanchai, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 4, 5, 6, 8, 9, 11, 14, 16, 18, 20, 21, 22, 24, 25, 26, 34, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 20:  
beehives, display boards, decorations of plastic for foodstuffs, 
yellow amber, stuffed animals, beds for household pets, nesting 
boxes for household pets, kennels for household pets, animal claws, 
curtain rings, silvered glass [mirrors], cupboards, medicine 
cabinets, clips, not of metal, for cables and pipes, casks of wood 
for decanting wine, whalebone, unworked or semi-worked, bamboo, 
benches [furniture], fishing baskets, playpens for babies, cots, 
bassinettes, cradles, library shelves, reels of wood for yarn, 
silk, cord, bedsteads of wood, wood ribbon, corks for bottles, 
corks, bottle racks, embroidery frames, brush mountings, 
sideboards, animal horns, desks, office furniture, costume stands, 
comb foundations for beehives, sections of wood for beehives, 
furniture, taps, not of metal, for casks, index cabinets 
[furniture], filing cabinets, tortoiseshell imitation, screens for 
fireplaces [furniture], coffins, coffin fittings, not of metal, 
stag antlers, seats, chairs [seats], easy chairs, head-rests 
[furniture], hat stands, loading pallets, not of metal, loading 
gauge rods, not of metal, for railway waggons [wagons], hinges, not 
of metal, display stands, dog kennels, coat hangers, clothes 
hangers, shelves for file cabinets, armchairs, tailors' dummies, 
dressmakers' dummies, mannequins, containers, not of metal, for 
liquid fuel, chests of drawers, counters [tables], containers, not 
of metal [storage, transport], floating containers, not of metal, 
tables, coral, trays, not of metal, horn, unworked or semi-worked, 
knife handles, not of metal, corozo, bedding, except linen, 
cushions, mattresses, coathooks, not of metal, hooks, not of metal, 
for clothes rails, vats, not of metal, tea trolleys, tea carts, 
drafting tables, towel dispensers, fixed, not of metal, towel 
dispensers, not of metal, fixed, divans, staves of wood, cabinet 
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work, tortoiseshell, oyster shells, stakes for plants or trees, 
ladders of wood or plastics, mobile boarding stairs, not of metal, 
for passengers, school furniture, typing desks, shelves for 
typewriters, placards of wood or plastics, nuts, not of metal, 
meerschaum, mats, removable, for sinks, removable mats or covers 
for sinks, packaging containers of plastic, curtain holders, not of 
textile material, beds, reels, not of metal, non-mechanical, for 
flexible hoses, winding spools, not of metal, non-mechanical, for 
flexible hoses, stair rods, work benches, racks [furniture], 
nesting boxes, fans for personal use, non-electric, scythe handles, 
not of metal, closures, not of metal, for containers, furniture 
fittings, not of metal, flower-stands [furniture], flower-pot 
pedestals, fodder racks, gun racks, casks, not of metal, cask 
stands, not of metal, curtain rollers, meat chests, not of metal, 
window fittings, not of metal, bed fittings, not of metal, door 
fittings, not of metal, chopping blocks [tables], flagpoles, 
crates, covers for clothing [wardrobe], numberplates, not of metal, 
registration plates, not of metal, ivory, unworked or semi-worked, 
furniture of metal, rattan, newspaper display stands, magazine 
racks, slatted indoor blinds, washstands [furniture], hospital 
beds, bed casters, not of metal, latches, not of metal, lecterns, 
tool handles, not of metal, hampers [baskets], coatstands, 
transport pallets, not of metal, handling pallets, not of metal, 
steps [ladders], not of metal, furniture partitions of wood, 
partitions of wood for furniture, furniture casters, not of metal, 
honeycombs, mobiles [decoration], standing desks, mother-of-pearl, 
unworked or semi-worked, nameplates, not of metal, identity plates, 
not of metal, house numbers, not of metal, non-luminous, stuffed 
birds, pillows, air pillows, not for medical purposes, straw 
mattresses, straw mattress, plaited straw, except matting, straw 
plaits, straw edgings, bakers' bread baskets, umbrella stands, 
screens [furniture], clothes hooks, not of metal, bead curtains for 
decoration, tent pegs, not of metal, table tops, doors for 
furniture, curtain rails, furniture shelves, edgings of plastic for 
furniture, reservoirs, not of metal nor of masonry, tanks, not of 
metal nor of masonry, curtain rods, curtain hooks, curtain tie-
backs, reeds [plaiting materials], animal hooves, writing desks, 
locks, not of metal, for vehicles, seats of metal, sofas, settees, 
bed bases, valves, not of metal, other than parts of machines, 
statues of wood, wax, plaster or plastic, tables of metal, dressing 
tables, moldings [mouldings] for picture frames, moldings for 
picture frames, mouldings for picture frames, shelves for storage, 
lockers, mirrors [looking glasses], deck chairs, bolsters, trestles 
[furniture], keyboards for hanging keys, plate racks, wickerwork, 
showcases [furniture], air cushions, not for medical purposes, air 
mattresses, not for medical purposes, ambroid bars, ambroid plates, 
works of art of wood, wax, plaster or plastic, troughs, not of 
metal, for mixing mortar, bins, not of metal, chests, not of metal, 
broom handles, not of metal, vice benches, not of metal, barrels, 
not of metal, cask hoops, not of metal, barrel hoops, not of metal, 
stands for calculating machines, plugs, not of metal, bungs, not of 
metal, stoppers, not of metal, sealing caps, not of metal, screws, 
not of metal, rivets, not of metal, dowels, not of metal, pegs 
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[pins], not of metal, pins [pegs], not of metal, bolts, not of 
metal, bottle caps, not of metal, bottle closures, not of metal, 
stoppers for bottles, not of glass, metal or rubber, identification 
bracelets, not of metal, dinner wagons [furniture], busts of wood, 
wax, plaster or plastic, binding screws, not of metal, for cables, 
picture frames, picture frame brackets, picture rods [frames], 
cases of wood or plastic, bins of wood or plastic, boxes of wood or 
plastic, massage tables, hydrostatic [water] beds, not for medical 
purposes, hydrostatic beds, not for medical purposes, water beds, 
not for medical purposes, drain traps [valves] of plastic, plugs 
[dowels], not of metal, wall plugs, not of metal, shells, sleeping 
bags for camping, footstools, stools, water-pipe valves of plastic, 
bottle casings of wood, figurines [statuettes] of wood, wax, 
plaster or plastic, statuettes of wood, wax, plaster or plastic, 
locks, other than electric, not of metal, hairdressers' chairs, 
poles, not of metal, baskets, not of metal, letter boxes, not of 
metal or masonry, mooring buoys, not of metal, garment covers 
[storage], signboards of wood or plastics, trolleys [furniture], 
bamboo curtains, chests for toys, high chairs for babies, infant 
walkers, inflatable publicity objects, plastic key cards, not 
encoded and not magnetic, mirror tiles, pulleys of plastics for 
blinds, saw horses, scratching posts for cats, shoulder poles 
[yokes], trolleys for computers [furniture], carts for computers 
[furniture], funerary urns, wind chimes [decoration], woven timber 
blinds [furniture], book rests [furniture], pet cushions, indoor 
window blinds [shades] [furniture], indoor window shades 
[furniture], door handles, not of metal, hand-held mirrors [toilet 
mirrors], mats for infant playpens, towel stands [furniture], 
knobs, not of metal, wall-mounted baby changing platforms, baby 
changing mats, door bolts, not of metal, paper blinds, interior 
textile window blinds, door bells, not of metal, non-electric, 
freestanding partitions [furniture], screw tops, not of metal, for 
bottles, door knockers, not of metal, saw benches [furniture], 
inflatable furniture, step stools, not of metal, bathtub grab bars, 
not of metal, collars, not of metal, for fastening pipes, jewellery 
organizer displays, jewelry organizer displays, sleeping pads, 
sleeping mats, split rings, not of metal, for keys, dispensers for 
dog waste bags, fixed, not of metal, door stops, not of metal or 
rubber, window stops, not of metal or rubber, sash fasteners, not 
of metal, for windows, window fasteners, not of metal, door 
fasteners, not of metal, tool boxes, not of metal, empty, tool 
chests, not of metal, empty, shelving units, camping furniture, 
chairs, folding chairs, stools, camp beds, cots, folding table, 
folding bunk, foldable lounger, folding bed, air mattress, airbed, 
sleeping bags, badges (plastic), insignia (plastic), emblems 
(plastic), identifications tags (made not from precious metal), 
boxes, crates, cases (made not from metal), decorative items and 
objects (plastic), tent pegs (made not from precious metal), tent 
herrings (made from non-metal material), plastic figures, plastic 
statuettes, sleeping mat, sleeping pads, camping mats (for sleeping 
purposes); boxes, crates, cases, bins, coffers, and hutches, all 
made from non-metal material and plastics, transport boxes made 
from non-metal material and plastics, identification tags and 
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badges made from non-metal material. 
[526] 卸棄： 

Disclaimer: 
N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

22-10-2015 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

21-04-2015 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

30 2015 101 839.6 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

GERMANY 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303617938AA 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Hermès International 
24, rue du Faubourg Saint-Honoré 75008 PARIS, FRANCE 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 4, 6, 11, 12, 18, 20, 22, 25, 26, 27, 41, 43 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 20:  
Furniture, goods not included in other classes of wood, cork, reed, 
cane, wicker, horn, bone, ivory, whalebone, shell, amber, mother-
of-pearl, meerschaum and substitutes for all these materials, or of 
plastics, photograph frames, picture frames, moldings for picture 
frames, toy chests, chests (furniture), cushions, mobiles 
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(decoration), wind chimes (decoration), spring mattresses, cushions 
and nesting boxes for animals, boxes and crates of wood or plastic, 
corks for bottles, bottle caps not of metal, high chairs for 
babies, playpens for babies, mats for infant playpens, bassinets, 
coat hangers, knife handles not of metal, mirrors, hand-held 
mirrors (toilet mirrors), silvered glass (mirrors), table tops, 
umbrella stands, book cases, magazines racks, hat stands, chairs, 
easy chairs, armchairs, settees, divans, seats, stools, sofas, 
poufs, head rests (furniture), beds, cupboards, sideboards not of 
metal, benches (furniture), screens (furniture), doors for 
furniture, writing desks, plate racks, showcases (furniture), racks 
(furniture), library shelves, coatstands (furniture), bedsteads, 
partitions of wood for furniture, dinner wagons (furniture), index 
cabinets (furniture), tables, draughtman's tables, dressing tables 
(furniture), chests of drawers, office furniture, desks 
(furniture), works of art of wood, wax, plaster or plastic, busts, 
figurines and statues of wood, wax, plaster or plastic, costume 
stands, embroidery frames, keyboards for hanging keys, trays not of 
metal, clothes hooks not of metal, display boards, placards and 
signboards of wood or plastic, fans, bed fittings, furniture 
fittings, door fittings not of metal, covers for clothing 
(wardrobe), garment covers (storage), newspaper display stands, 
letter boxes not of metal or masonry, dressmakers' dummies, baskets 
not of metal, door handles not of metal, display stands, desks, 
rivets not of metal, indoor window blinds (furniture), wickerwork, 
bottle racks, valets, lecterns, consoles, pedestal tables. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

03-12-2015 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303623544 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Hermès International 
24, rue du Faubourg Saint-Honoré 75008 PARIS, FRANCE 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 4, 6, 9, 11, 12, 16, 20, 22, 25, 27, 35, 38, 41, 43 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 20:  
Furniture, goods not included in other classes of wood, cork, reed, 
cane, wicker, horn, bone, ivory, whalebone, shell, amber, mother-
of-pearl, meerschaum and substitutes for all these materials, or of 
plastics, photograph frames, picture frames, moldings for picture 
frames, toy chests, chests (furniture), cushions, mobiles 
(decoration), wind chimes (decoration), spring mattresses, cushions 
and nesting boxes for animals, boxes and crates of wood or plastic, 
corks for bottles, bottle caps not of metal, high chairs for 
babies, playpens for babies, mats for infant playpens, bassinets, 
coat hangers, knife handles not of metal, mirrors, hand-held 
mirrors (toilet mirrors), silvered glass (mirrors), table tops, 
umbrella stands, book cases, magazines racks, hat stands, chairs, 
easy chairs, armchairs, settees, divans, seats, stools, sofas, 
poufs, head rests (furniture), beds, cupboards, sideboards not of 
metal, benches (furniture), screens (furniture), doors for 
furniture, writing desks, plate racks, showcases (furniture), racks 
(furniture), library shelves, coatstands (furniture), bedsteads, 
partitions of wood for furniture, dinner wagons (furniture), index 
cabinets (furniture), tables, draughtman's tables, dressing tables 
(furniture), chests of drawers, office furniture, desks 
(furniture), works of art of wood, wax, plaster or plastic, busts, 
figurines and statues of wood, wax, plaster or plastic, costume 
stands, embroidery frames, keyboards for hanging keys, trays not of 
metal, clothes hooks not of metal, display boards, placards and 
signboards of wood or plastic, fans, bed fittings, furniture 
fittings, door fittings not of metal, covers for clothing 
(wardrobe), garment covers (storage), newspaper display stands, 
letter boxes not of metal or masonry, dressmakers' dummies, baskets 
not of metal, door handles not of metal, display stands, desks, 
rivets not of metal, indoor window blinds (furniture), wickerwork, 



公報編號 Journal No.: 790 公布日期 Publication Date: 25-05-2018 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 16-20 91/ 105 
 

bottle racks, valets, lecterns, consoles, pedestal tables. 
[526] 卸棄： 

Disclaimer: 
N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

09-12-2015 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304035140 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

SCA Hygiene Products AB 
SE-405 03 Göteborg, SWEDEN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 5, 9, 10, 16, 20, 21, 24, 35, 38, 41, 42, 44 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 20:  
Non-metallic fixed stands, holders and dispensers for products made 
of paper, such as towels, serviettes, kitchen rolls and toilet 
rolls. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 
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[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

27-01-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304099258 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

SCA Hygiene Products AB 
SE-405 03 Göteborg, SWEDEN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 5, 9, 10, 16, 20, 21, 24, 35, 38, 41, 42, 44 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 20:  
Non-metallic fixed stands, holders and dispensers for products made 
of paper, such as towels, serviettes, kitchen rolls and toilet 
rolls. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： N/A 
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Condition: 
 其他： 

Others 
N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

03-04-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304099267 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

SCA Hygiene Products AB 
SE-405 03 Göteborg, SWEDEN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 5, 9, 10, 16, 20, 21, 24, 35, 38, 41, 42, 44 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 20:  
Non-metallic fixed stands, holders and dispensers for products made 
of paper, such as towels, serviettes, kitchen rolls and toilet 
rolls. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： N/A 
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Condition: 
 其他： 

Others 
N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

03-04-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304100877 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours magenta and dark blue as elements 
of the trade mark. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

SCA Hygiene Products AB 
SE-405 03 Göteborg, SWEDEN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 5, 9, 10, 16, 20, 21, 24, 35, 38, 41, 42, 44 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 20:  
Non-metallic fixed stands, holders and dispensers for products made 
of paper, such as towels, serviettes, kitchen rolls and toilet 
rolls. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： N/A 
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Condition: 
 其他： 

Others 
N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

05-04-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304100886 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours magenta and dark blue as elements 
of the trade mark. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

SCA Hygiene Products AB 
SE-405 03 Göteborg, SWEDEN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 5, 9, 10, 16, 20, 21, 24, 35, 38, 41, 42, 44 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 20:  
Non-metallic fixed stands, holders and dispensers for products made 
of paper, such as towels, serviettes, kitchen rolls and toilet 
rolls. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 
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[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

05-04-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304277449 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colour red as an element of the trade 
mark. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

MASTERMIND MANUFACTURE LIMITED 
Rm 1720, 17/F, Star House, 3 Salisbury Road, Tsim Sha Tsui, Hong 
Kong 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Sino Corporate Services Limited / Mr Chris Chan 
4007 Central Plaza, 18 Harbour Road, Wanchai, Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

20, 35, 40, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 20: 
Point of Sale (POS) display fixture (furniture), display boards, 
display stands, display unit and display racks; product showcase; 
cabinet; boxes made of wood or plastic for packaging; mirrors; 
picture frames and rods. 
Class 35: 
Window display arrangement services. 
Class 40: 
Custom assembly and manufacture of glass, plastic, wood and metal 
point of sale (POS) display fixtures; photographic image 
processing; framing of art-work. 
Class 42: 
Design of point of sale (POS) displays, shop-in shop (SIS) retail 
fixtures and packaging products. 

[526] 卸棄： N/A 
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Disclaimer: 
[529] 限制： 

Limitation: 
N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

By consent, No. 301047339. 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

19-09-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304277467 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colour red as an element of the trade 
mark. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

MASTERMIND MANUFACTURE LIMITED 
Rm 1720, 17/F, Star House, 3 Salisbury Road, Tsim Sha Tsui, Hong 
Kong 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Sino Corporate Services Limited / Mr Chris Chan 
4007 Central Plaza, 18 Harbour Road, Wanchai, Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

20, 35, 40, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 20: 
Point of sale (POS) display fixture (furniture), display boards, 
display stands, display unit and display racks; product showcase; 
cabinet; boxes made of wood or plastic for packaging; mirrors; 
picture frames and rods. 
Class 35: 
Window display arrangement services. 
Class 40: 
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Custom assembly and manufacture of glass, plastic, wood and metal 
point of sale (POS) display fixtures; photographic image 
processing; framing of art-work. 
Class 42: 
Design of point of sale (POS) displays, shop-in-shop (SIS) retail 
fixtures and packaging products. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

By consent, No. 301047339. 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

19-09-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304407723 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

ASSA ABLOY Branding Sàrl 
11/13 Boulevard de la Foire, L-1528 Luxembourg, LUXEMBOURG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

CHINAHONGKONG IP LIMITED 
3011, 30/F, Office Tower, Convention Plaza, 1 Harbour Road, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7, 19, 20, 37 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 20:  
Doors for furniture; door handles, locks, latches, keys, key 
blanks, bolts, chains and security fittings all of non-metallic 
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material; non-metallic fittings for doors, drawers and windows; 
furniture locks; security closures, security chests, security 
cabinets; non-metal wheel chocks; parts and fittings for all the 
aforesaid goods. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

By consent, No. 301232469. 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

23-01-2018 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304458899 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

AEON Co., Ltd. 
1-5-1 Nakase, Mihama-ku, Chiba-shi, Chiba, JAPAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Mayer Brown JSM 
16th-19th Floors, Prince's Building, 10 Chater Road, Central, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 20, 24, 25, 27 
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Class(es) No(s).: 
[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 
Class 20: 
Furniture, mirrors, picture frames; containers, not of metal, for 
storage or transport; unworked or semi-worked bone, horn, whalebone 
or mother-of-pearl; shells; meerschaum; yellow amber; bedding, 
except linen; cushions; indoor window shades [furniture]; interior 
textile window blinds; mattresses; pillows; sofas. 
Class 24: 
Textiles and substitutes for textiles; bath linen, except clothing; 
bed blankets; bed covers; bed linen; bedspreads; covers for 
cushions; curtains of textile or plastic; fitted toilet lid covers 
of fabric; toilet seat covers of textile; household linen; loose 
covers for furniture; mattress covers; pillowcases; place mats of 
textile; quilts; serviettes of textile; sheets [textile]; shower 
curtains of textile or plastic; table linen, not of paper; table 
napkins of textile; table runners, not of paper; tablemats of 
textile; towels of textile; pads for pillows; bed pads; quilted 
blankets; covers for sofas. 
Class 25: 
Clothing, footwear, headgear; slippers; pajamas; shower caps; sleep 
masks; socks; underwear; bath robes; suits; jackets; coats; 
trousers; skirts; sweaters; shirts; camisoles; tee-shirts; 
neckties; aprons; socks; gloves; hats. 
Class 27: 
Carpets, rugs, mats and matting, linoleum and other materials for 
covering existing floors; wall hangings (non-textile); bath mats; 
toilet mats; kitchen mats; floor coverings. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

14-03-2018 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304462768 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours denim, steel blue and baby blue as 
elements of mark "A" in the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

ASIAN TOP TRADING LIMITED 
FLAT 8, 6/F, HO LIK CENTRE, 66A SHA TSUI ROAD, TSUEN WAN, NEW 
TERRITORIES, HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Accolade IP Limited 
Rm 701-2, 7/F, Fu Fai Commercial Centre, 27 Hillier Street, Sheung 
Wan, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

20 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 20: 
Mattresses; pillows. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

16-03-2018 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304473559 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

天津子婷進出口貿易有限公司 
中國內地 天津市南開區 紅旗南路與陳塘莊鐵路支線交口東南側陽光壹佰花
園 13-1-1602 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

龍騰企業諮詢管理有限公司 
香港 九龍彌敦道 788-790 號 利美大廈 10 樓 B 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

20 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 20: 
傢俱；非金屬容器（存儲和運輸用）；工作台；個人用扇（非電動）；木、
蠟、石膏或塑料藝術品；木頭或塑料標誌牌；家養寵物棲息箱；傢俱用非金
屬附件；墊枕；室內百葉簾 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

26-03-2018 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304486096 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

北京柏昇商貿有限公司 
北京市朝陽區 廣渠東路唐家村 25 幢 48E 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

深港合顧問有限公司 
香港 西營盤正街 18 號 啟正中心 12樓 3A-9 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

20 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 20: 
衣櫃、金屬傢俱、碗櫃、傢俱、餐具櫃、櫃檯（臺子）、擱架（傢俱）、有
抽屜的櫥、陳列櫃（傢俱）、桌子、椅子（座椅）、床架（木製）、服裝
架、陳列架、衣架、金屬桌、梳粧檯、擱腳凳、凳子。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

09-04-2018 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304494303 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Kben & Hol Limited 
Level 20, 28 Queens Road Central, Hong Kong 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Kben & Hol Limited 
20th Floor, 28 Queens Road Central, Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

20, 24, 25 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 20: 
cushions 
Class 24: 
cushion covers, cushion cases, cushion covers, textiles for making 
into cushions and cushion covers, woven fabrics for cushions; 
blankets 
Class 25: 
pocket square 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

17-04-2018 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304503078 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

香港耀華木業有限公司 
香港 北角英皇道 250 號 北角城中心 1802B-A6 室 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

創毅商務秘書（香港）有限公司 
香港 北角英皇道 250 號 北角城中心 1802B 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

19, 20 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 20:  
傢具，鏡子，相框；存儲或運輸用非金屬容器；未加工或半加工的骨、角、
鯨骨或珍珠母；貝殼；海泡石；黃琥珀。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

24-04-2018 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 

 


